

Southern University and Agricultural & Mechanical College

Graduating Students Exit Survey Report Spring 2024

Submitted by:

Office of Institutional Effectiveness (OIE)

P.O. Box 9653, Baton Rouge, LA 70813 Telephone: 225-771-4150



Office of Institutional Effectiveness (OIE) P.O. Box 9653, Baton Rouge, LA 70813 Telephone: 225-771-4150

Dr. Vladimir Alexander Appeaning

System Vice President, Strategic Planning, Policy, & Institutional Effectiveness Southern University System

Dr. Toni L. Manogin

Associate Vice President for Institutional Effectiveness, Planning and Policy Office of the System Vice President - Strategic Planning, Policy, and Institutional Effectiveness Southern University System

Dr. Berdikul Qushim

System Director, Strategic Planning, Policy, & Institutional Effectiveness Southern University System

Email: berdikul.qushim@sus.edu Phone: 225-771-2281

Augustus C. Blanks Hall – Room 210

Mr. Srinivas Reddy Gavini

Director of Office of Institutional Effectiveness

Email: reddy gavini@subr.edu Phone: 225-771-2277

Augustus C. Blanks Hall – Room 216

Mrs. Lucretia Jenkins

Assistant Director of Office of Institutional Effectiveness Email: <u>Lucretia_jenkins@subr.edu</u> Phone: 225-771-6268

Augustus C. Blanks Hall – Room 213

Ms. Marjorie Washington

Senior Data Systems Analyst/Programmer

Email: Marjorie washington@sus.edu Phone: 225-771-5775

Augustus C. Blanks Hall – Room 212

Mrs. Chrisena Williams-Brown

Associate Director of Planning and Assessment

Email: chrisena.williams@sus.edu Phone: 225-771-2274

Augustus C. Blanks Hall – Room 208

Dr. Christopher M. Ruffin

SACSCOC Institutional Accreditation Liaison & Policy Analyst Email: christopher.ruffin@sus.edu Phone: 225-771-2370

Augustus C. Blanks Hall – Room 207

Table of Contents

| Topic | Page |
|--|------|
| Executive Summary | 1 |
| Biographical/Enrollment Data of SUBR | 4 |
| Plans Following Graduation of SUBR | 8 |
| Additional Education Plans | 10 |
| The Survey by Colleges of SUBR | |
| College of Agricultural, Family and Consumer Sciences | 12 |
| College of Business | 15 |
| College of Humanities and Inter-Disciplinary Studies | 18 |
| College of Nursing and Allied Health | 21 |
| College of Sciences and Engineering | 24 |
| Nelson Mandela College of Government and Social Sciences | 27 |
| Online Programs | 30 |
| Evaluation of Educational Experience – SUBR | |
| By University | 33 |
| College of Agricultural, Family and Consumer Sciences | 36 |
| College of Business | 39 |
| College of Humanities and Inter-Disciplinary Studies | 42 |
| College of Nursing and Allied Health | 45 |
| College of Sciences and Engineering | 48 |
| Nelson Mandela College of Government and Social Sciences | 51 |
| Online Programs | 54 |
| Satisfaction with Academic Services – SUBR | 57 |
| Satisfaction with Administrative Services | 59 |
| Satisfaction with Student Affairs Services | 61 |
| Means for Educational Experience and University | 63 |
| List of Employers | 64 |

Executive Summary

The *Graduating Students Exit Survey* provides important information about graduates' evaluation of Southern University at Baton Rouge (SUBR) programs and their plans following graduation. Results of the survey reported below represent valid responses to series of items related to demographics, plans following graduation, additional education plans, educational experiences at SUBR and general satisfaction with the environment and services (Academic Services, Administrative Services and Student Affairs).

Demographics

For the Spring 2024 school year, 205 graduates of Southern University at Baton Rouge participated in *Graduating Student Exit Survey*. The following demographic highlights provide a snapshot of SUBR graduates. Further details are available in Table 1.

Demographic Highlights

- 76.6% were undergraduate students and 23.4% were graduate students
- 79.5% were female and 20.5% were male
- 90.2% identifies themselves as Black
- 94.6% indicated they were US citizens
- 78.5% indicated they were residents of Louisiana
- 84.1% of the undergraduates were age 25 or under
- 77.1% of undergraduate originally enrolled at SUBR
- 45.9.0% of the graduate students received their baccalaureate degree from SUBR
- 8.9% of undergraduates attended SUBR for more than 6 years
- 53.5% of undergraduate students and 22.9% of graduate students were active in Student Organizations
- 49.7% worked more than 20 hours per week (47.1% undergraduate and 58.4% graduate)
- 54.1% did not engage in co-op or internships (50.3% undergraduate and 66.7% graduate)

Plans Following Graduation

Many Southern University graduates have obtained a job prior to graduation. While 18.0% will continue working in jobs held before graduation, 27.8% will work jobs recently obtained. Additionally, 13.7% indicated they would continue their education before working. The graduates tend to pursue opportunities that are directly related to their major course of study (50.2%) and that are within the state of Louisiana (69.3%).

Plans of Undergraduates

- 29.3% had obtained job prior to graduation
- 30.6% were seeking employment at the time of graduation
- 17.8% planned to continue their education before working
- 43.9% had obtained or were seeking a job that is directly related to their major
- 70.1% planned to seek advanced degrees in the future
 - 59.0% Master's degree
 - 28.3% Doctoral degree
 - 30.6% at SUBR; 37.6% Out of State; 7.6% at LSU-BR

Plans of Graduate Students

- 22.9% had obtained job prior to graduation
- 39.6% were seeking employment at the time of graduation
- 0% planned to continue their education before working
- 70.8% had obtained or were seeking a job that is directly related to their major
- 33.3% planned to seek advanced degrees in the future
 - 75.0% Doctoral Degree; 2.1% Professional Degree
 - 35.4% at SUBR; 29.2% Out of State; 4.2% at LSU-BR

Career Services

- 82.0% of the graduates indicated they did not use Career Services (80.9% undergraduate and 85.4% graduate students)
- 80.6% indicated Career Services did not help them obtain their job
- 64.9% offered neutral feelings concerning their satisfaction with Career Service; 2.4% were satisfied; 1.0% were very satisfied
- 31.2% indicated the reason they did not use Career Services was that they already had jobs
- 28.8% listed "Other" as the reason they did not use Career Services
- 24.9% indicated they did not know about Career Services

Additional details are also available for the University and for the various colleges and schools in this book.

Positive Evaluation Highlights

Education experience items with total mean scores above 4.0 (8 of 9 items):

| Education Experience | Mean | |
|---|------|--|
| Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 4.12 | |
| Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 4.12 | |
| Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 4.02 | |
| Developed the ability to write effectively. | 4.02 | |

Academic services items with total mean scores above 3.0 (4 of 9 items):

| Academic Services | Mean |
|---|------|
| Academic Advising in Department | 3.80 |
| Bookstore | 3.71 |
| John B. Cade Library | 3.67 |
| Library Services within Professional Schools/Academic Units | 3.10 |

Administrative services items with total mean scores above 3.0 (7 of 11 items):

Administrative Services

| Admissions | 3.61 |
|---|---------------|
| Registration | 3.51 |
| Graduation check-out instructions and procedures | 3.43 |
| Fee Payment Process | 3.40 |
| Bursar Office Services | 3.21 |
| Overall Campus Safety and Security | 3.20 |
| Condition and maintenance of University Grounds | 3.09 |
| Student Affairs offerings with mean scores at or above 3.0 (0 cm) | of 11 items): |
| Student Affairs Item | Mean |
| Smith-Brown Memorial Student Union | 3.17 |
| Improvement Item | Mean |
| International Student Advisory Services | 1.70 |
| University Counseling Center | 2.09 |
| Graduate School Office | 2.11 |
| Residence Life and Housing Services | 2.12 |
| Student Yearbook | 2.19 |
| Health Education and Awareness Programs | 2.20 |
| Student Newspaper | 2.21 |
| Parking | 2.47 |
| Cafeteria Food Services | 2.52 |
| Student Health Services | 2.54 |
| Intramural and Recreational Programs | 2.58 |
| Intramural and Recreational Facilities | 2.67 |
| University Police Department | 2.84 |
| Financial Aid Processed in Timely Manner | 2.85 |
| Computer Center Services | 2.88 |
| Computer Center Cervices | |
| Overall Classroom Conditions | 2.89 |
| | 2.89 2.90 |
| Overall Classroom Conditions | |

Mean

Biographical/Enrollment Data

| 1. Gender | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | | |
|-----------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Female | 163 | 79.5 | 79.5 | 128 | 81.5 | 81.5 | 35 | 72.9 | 72.9 | |
| Male | 42 | 20.5 | 20.5 | 29 | 18.5 | 18.5 | 13 | 27.1 | 27.1 | |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

| 2. Race | | Total | | Und | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | |
|---------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Black | 185 | 90.2 | 90.2 | 153 | 97.5 | 97.5 | 32 | 66.7 | 66.7 |
| White | 9 | 4.4 | 4.4 | 3 | 1.9 | 1.9 | 6 | 12.5 | 12.5 |
| Other | 11 | 5.4 | 5.4 | 1 | .6 | .6 | 10 | 20.8 | 20.8 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 3. Citizenship | Total | | | Un | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | |
|----------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| USA | 194 | 94.6 | 94.6 | 156 | 99.4 | 99.4 | 38 | 79.2 | 79.2 |
| Other | 11 | 5.4 | 5.4 | 1 | .6 | .6 | 10 | 20.8 | 20.8 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 4. Residence | Total | | | Un | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | |
|--------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Louisiana | 161 | 78.5 | 78.5 | 122 | 77.7 | 77.7 | 39 | 81.3 | 81.3 |
| Non-resident | 44 | 21.5 | 21.5 | 35 | 22.3 | 22.3 | 9 | 18.8 | 18.8 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 5. Current Age | Total | | | Un | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | | |
|----------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| 22 or under | 75 | 36.6 | 36.6 | 75 | 47.8 | 47.8 | | | | |
| 23 - 25 | 73 | 35.6 | 35.6 | 57 | 36.3 | 36.3 | 16 | 33.3 | 33.3 | |
| 26-28 | 16 | 7.8 | 7.8 | 10 | 6.4 | 6.4 | 6 | 12.5 | 12.5 | |
| 29 - 31 | 9 | 4.4 | 4.4 | 1 | .6 | .6 | 8 | 16.7 | 16.7 | |
| 32 - 34 | 6 | 2.9 | 2.9 | 2 | 1.3 | 1.3 | 4 | 8.3 | 8.3 | |
| 35 or older | 26 | 12.7 | 12.7 | 12 | 7.6 | 7.6 | 14 | 29.2 | 29.2 | |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

| 6. Current Status | Total | | | Un | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | |
|-------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Undergraduate | 157 | 76.6 | 76.6 | 157 | 76.6 | 76.6 | | | |
| Graduate | | | | | | | 48 | 23.4 | 23.4 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 76.6 | 76.6 | 48 | 23.4 | 23.4 |

| 7a. Undergrad/pursuing degree | Total | | | Un | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | | |
|-------------------------------|--------|------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Originally enroll at SUBR | 131 | 63.9 | 77.5 | 121 | 77.1 | 77.1 | 10 | 20.8 | 83.3 | |
| Transfer from 2-yr college | 16 | 7.8 | 9.5 | 16 | 10.2 | 10.2 | | | | |
| Transfer from university | 22 | 10.7 | 13.0 | 20 | 12.7 | 12.7 | 2 | 4.2 | 16.7 | |
| Total | 169 | 82.4 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 12 | 25.0 | 100.0 | |
| Missing | 36 | 17.6 | | | | | 36 | 75.0 | | |

| 7b. Graduate only-Undergrad degree From | | Total | | Un | dergradı | ıate | Graduate | | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| SU | 92 | 44.9 | 76.7 | 72 | 45.9 | 100.0 | 20 | 41.7 | 41.7 | |
| Another Institution Name | 28 | 13.7 | 23.3 | | | | 28 | 58.3 | 58.3 | |
| Total | 120 | 58.5 | 100.0 | | | | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |
| Missing | 85 | 41.5 | | 85 | 54.1 | | | | | |

| 8. Years attended SUBR | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | | Graduate | • |
|------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| One | 9 | 4.4 | 4.4 | 1 | .6 | .6 | 8 | 16.7 | 16.7 |
| Two | 33 | 16.1 | 16.1 | 11 | 7.0 | 7.0 | 22 | 45.8 | 45.8 |
| Three | 18 | 8.8 | 8.8 | 14 | 8.9 | 8.9 | 4 | 8.3 | 8.3 |
| Four | 67 | 32.7 | 32.7 | 63 | 40.1 | 40.1 | 4 | 8.3 | 8.3 |
| Five | 45 | 22.0 | 22.0 | 43 | 27.4 | 27.4 | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| Six | 13 | 6.3 | 6.3 | 11 | 7.0 | 7.0 | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| More than six | 20 | 9.8 | 9.8 | 14 | 8.9 | 8.9 | 6 | 12.5 | 12.5 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 9. Estimated cumulative GPA | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | | Graduate | |
|-----------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| 3.75 - 4.00 | 40 | 19.5 | 19.5 | 19 | 12.1 | 12.1 | 21 | 43.8 | 43.8 |
| 3.50 - 3.74 | 38 | 18.5 | 18.5 | 27 | 17.2 | 17.2 | 11 | 22.9 | 22.9 |
| 3.25 - 3.49 | 30 | 14.6 | 14.6 | 25 | 15.9 | 15.9 | 5 | 10.4 | 10.4 |
| 3.00 - 3.24 | 51 | 24.9 | 24.9 | 42 | 26.8 | 26.8 | 9 | 18.8 | 18.8 |
| 2.75 - 2.99 | 29 | 14.1 | 14.1 | 27 | 17.2 | 17.2 | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| 2.50 - 2.74 | 13 | 6.3 | 6.3 | 13 | 8.3 | 8.3 | | | |
| 2.25 - 2.49 | 3 | 1.5 | 1.5 | 3 | 1.9 | 1.9 | | | |
| 2.00 - 2.24 | 1 | .5 | .5 | 1 | .6 | .6 | | | |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 10. Colleges | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | (| Graduate | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| College of Agricultural, Family & Consumer | 18 | 8.8 | 8.8 | 16 | 10.2 | 10.2 | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| College of Business | 39 | 19.0 | 19.0 | 30 | 19.1 | 19.1 | 9 | 18.8 | 18.8 |
| College of Humanities & Interdisciplinary | 28 | 13.7 | 13.7 | 25 | 15.9 | 15.9 | 3 | 6.3 | 6.3 |
| College of Nursing & Allied Health | 44 | 21.5 | 21.5 | 29 | 18.5 | 18.5 | 15 | 31.3 | 31.3 |
| College of Sciences & Engineering | 27 | 13.2 | 13.2 | 20 | 12.7 | 12.7 | 7 | 14.6 | 14.6 |
| Nelson Mandela College of Government & Soc | 34 | 16.6 | 16.6 | 32 | 20.4 | 20.4 | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| Online Programs | 15 | 7.3 | 7.3 | 5 | 3.2 | 3.2 | 10 | 20.8 | 20.8 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 11. Major Code | | Total | | Und | dergradu | ate | • | Graduate | • |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| • | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| 1. Bachelor of Science in Accounting | 6 | 2.9 | 2.9 | 6 | 3.8 | 3.8 | | | |
| 2. Bachelor of Science in Finance | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | 2 | 1.3 | 1.3 | | | |
| Bachelor of Science in Business Management | 16 | 7.8 | 7.8 | 16 | 10.2 | 10.2 | | | |
| 4. Bachelor of Science in Marketing | 7 | 3.4 | 3.4 | 6 | 3.8 | 3.8 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| 5. Master in Business Administration | 8 | 3.9 | 3.9 | | | | 8 | 16.7 | 16.7 |
| 6. Master in Business Administration-Online | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | | | | 4 | 8.3 | 8.3 |
| 8. Bachelor of Science in Elementary & Special Edu. Grades 1-5 | 3 | 1.5 | 1.5 | 3 | 1.9 | 1.9 | | | |
| 10. Bachelor of Arts in English* | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | 2 | 1.3 | 1.3 | | | |
| 11. Bachelor of Arts in History* | 3 | 1.5 | 1.5 | 3 | 1.9 | 1.9 | | | |
| 12. Bachelor of Arts in Mass Communications | 5 | 2.4 | 2.4 | 5 | 3.2 | 3.2 | | | |
| 13. Bachelor of Music* | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | 4 | 2.5 | 2.5 | | | |
| 14. Bachelor of Interdisciplinary Studies | 5 | 2.4 | 2.4 | 4 | 2.5 | 2.5 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| 15. Bachelor of Interdisciplinary Studies-Online | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | 4 | 2.5 | 2.5 | | | |
| 16. Master of Arts in Clinical Mental Health Counseling | 1 | .5 | .5 | | | | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| 17. Master of Education in Educational Leadership | 1 | .5 | .5 | | | | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| 18. Master of Arts in Teaching-Elementary Education Grades 1-5 | 1 | .5 | .5 | | | | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| 19. Bachelor of Science in Agricultural Sciences | 7 | 3.4 | 3.4 | 7 | 4.5 | 4.5 | | | |
| 20. Bachelor of Science in Family and Consumer Sciences | 8 | 3.9 | 3.9 | 8 | 5.1 | 5.1 | | | |
| 21. Bachelor of Science in Urban Forestry | 1 | .5 | .5 | 1 | .6 | .6 | | | |
| 23. Doctor of Philosophy in Urban Forestry | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | | | | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| 24. Bachelor of Science in Nursing | 10 | 4.9 | 4.9 | 8 | 5.1 | 5.1 | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| 25. Bachelor of Science in Rehabilitation Services | 3 | 1.5 | 1.5 | 3 | 1.9 | 1.9 | | | |
| 26. Bachelor of Sci.in Therapeutic Recreation and Leisure Studies* | 7 | 3.4 | 3.4 | 7 | 4.5 | 4.5 | | | |

| 11. Major Code | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | (| Graduate | • |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| 27. Bachelor of Science of Speech Pathology and Audiology | 12 | 5.9 | 5.9 | 11 | 7.0 | 7.0 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| 29. Master of Science in Rehabilitation Counseling | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | | | | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| 31. Master of Science in Speech-Language Pathology | 5 | 2.4 | 2.4 | | | | 5 | 10.4 | 10.4 |
| 34. Doctor of Nursing Practice | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | | | | 4 | 8.3 | 8.3 |
| 35. Bachelor of Arts in Political Science | 5 | 2.4 | 2.4 | 5 | 3.2 | 3.2 | | | |
| 36. Bachelor of Science in Criminal Justice | 11 | 5.4 | 5.4 | 11 | 7.0 | 7.0 | | | |
| 37. Master of Science in Criminal Justice-Online | 1 | .5 | .5 | 1 | .6 | .6 | | | |
| 38. Bachelor of Science Psychology | 8 | 3.9 | 3.9 | 8 | 5.1 | 5.1 | | | |
| 39. Bachelor of Science in Psychology-Online | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | 4 | 2.5 | 2.5 | | | |
| 40. Bachelor of Science in Social Work | 6 | 2.9 | 2.9 | 6 | 3.8 | 3.8 | | | |
| 41. Bachelor of Science in Sociology | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | 2 | 1.3 | 1.3 | | | |
| 42. Master of Public Administration | 1 | .5 | .5 | | | | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| 43. Executive Master in Public Administration- Online | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | | | | 4 | 8.3 | 8.3 |
| 44. Master of Science in Criminal Justice | 1 | .5 | .5 | | | | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| 45. Master of Science in Criminal Justice-Online | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | | | | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| 48. Bachelor of Science in Biology* | 8 | 3.9 | 3.9 | 8 | 5.1 | 5.1 | | | |
| 51. Bachelor of Science in Computer Science | 7 | 3.4 | 3.4 | 7 | 4.5 | 4.5 | | | |
| 53. Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering | 1 | .5 | .5 | 1 | .6 | .6 | | | |
| 56. Bachelor of Science in Mechanical Engineering | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | 4 | 2.5 | 2.5 | | | |
| 57. Master of Science in Biology | 1 | .5 | .5 | | | | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| 60. Master of Science in Computer Science | 5 | 2.4 | 2.4 | | | | 5 | 10.4 | 10.4 |
| 62. Doctor of Philosophy in Science & Mathematics Edu. | 1 | .5 | .5 | | | | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 12. Semesters in Residence Hall | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | | Graduate | • |
|---------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| None | 105 | 51.2 | 51.2 | 66 | 42.0 | 42.0 | 39 | 81.3 | 81.3 |
| One | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | 3 | 1.9 | 1.9 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| Two | 31 | 15.1 | 15.1 | 28 | 17.8 | 17.8 | 3 | 6.3 | 6.3 |
| Three | 14 | 6.8 | 6.8 | 14 | 8.9 | 8.9 | | | |
| Four | 16 | 7.8 | 7.8 | 14 | 8.9 | 8.9 | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| Five | 7 | 3.4 | 3.4 | 5 | 3.2 | 3.2 | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| More than 5 | 28 | 13.7 | 13.7 | 27 | 17.2 | 17.2 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 13. Active in SU Student Organizations | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | | Graduate |) |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | 95 | 46.3 | 46.3 | 84 | 53.5 | 53.5 | 11 | 22.9 | 22.9 |
| No | 110 | 53.7 | 53.7 | 73 | 46.5 | 46.5 | 37 | 77.1 | 77.1 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 14. Ave. hours employed per week | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | | Graduate | • |
|----------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| None | 50 | 24.4 | 24.4 | 45 | 28.7 | 28.7 | 5 | 10.4 | 10.4 |
| 1 - 10 | 12 | 5.9 | 5.9 | 9 | 5.7 | 5.7 | 3 | 6.3 | 6.3 |
| 11 - 20 | 41 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 29 | 18.5 | 18.5 | 12 | 25.0 | 25.0 |
| 21 - 30 | 33 | 16.1 | 16.1 | 30 | 19.1 | 19.1 | 3 | 6.3 | 6.3 |
| 31 - 40 | 48 | 23.4 | 23.4 | 32 | 20.4 | 20.4 | 16 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| More than 40 | 21 | 10.2 | 10.2 | 12 | 7.6 | 7.6 | 9 | 18.8 | 18.8 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

Plans Following Graduation

| 15. Plans after graduation | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | | Graduate | • |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| I plan to continue working in same job as before graduation | 37 | 18.0 | 18.0 | 21 | 13.4 | 13.4 | 16 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| I plan to work in a job recently obtained | 57 | 27.8 | 27.8 | 46 | 29.3 | 29.3 | 11 | 22.9 | 22.9 |
| I am currently looking for job | 67 | 32.7 | 32.7 | 48 | 30.6 | 30.6 | 19 | 39.6 | 39.6 |
| I plan to continue education before working | 28 | 13.7 | 13.7 | 28 | 17.8 | 17.8 | | | |
| undecided at this time | 16 | 7.8 | 7.8 | 14 | 8.9 | 8.9 | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16a. Job related to major | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | | Graduate |) |
|---------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Directly related | 103 | 50.2 | 50.2 | 69 | 43.9 | 43.9 | 34 | 70.8 | 70.8 |
| Somewhat related | 42 | 20.5 | 20.5 | 35 | 22.3 | 22.3 | 7 | 14.6 | 14.6 |
| Not related | 60 | 29.3 | 29.3 | 53 | 33.8 | 33.8 | 7 | 14.6 | 14.6 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16b. Yearly salary ranges | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | | Graduate | • |
|---------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--------|----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 | 44 | 21.5 | 21.5 | 40 | 25.5 | 25.5 | 4 | 8.3 | 8.3 |
| \$20,000 - \$29,999 | 30 | 14.6 | 14.6 | 29 | 18.5 | 18.5 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| \$30,000 - \$39,000 | 33 | 16.1 | 16.1 | 28 | 17.8 | 17.8 | 5 | 10.4 | 10.4 |
| \$40,000 - \$49,000 | 22 | 10.7 | 10.7 | 18 | 11.5 | 11.5 | 4 | 8.3 | 8.3 |
| \$50,000 or more | 76 | 37.1 | 37.1 | 42 | 26.8 | 26.8 | 34 | 70.8 | 70.8 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16d. Job Location | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | | Graduate |) |
|--|---|--|---|--|---|--|--|---|---|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| California | 3 | 1.5 | 1.5 | 2 | 1.3 | 1.3 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| District of Columbia | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | 3 | 1.9 | 1.9 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| Georgia | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | 3 | 1.9 | 1.9 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| Louisiana | 142 | 69.3 | 69.3 | 106 | 67.5 | 67.5 | 36 | 75.0 | 75.0 |
| Michigan | 1 | .5 | .5 | 1 | .6 | .6 | | | |
| Mississippi | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | 1 | .6 | .6 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| North Carolina | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | 2 | 1.3 | 1.3 | | | |
| Ohio | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | 2 | 1.3 | 1.3 | | | |
| Other | 17 | 8.3 | 8.3 | 13 | 8.3 | 8.3 | 4 | 8.3 | 8.3 |
| Texas | 26 | 12.7 | 12.7 | 22 | 14.0 | 14.0 | 4 | 8.3 | 8.3 |
| Virginia | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | 2 | 1.3 | 1.3 | | | |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| 17a, Used Office of Career Service | | Total | | l In | dorarodu | ata . | | Graduate | |
| 17a. Used Office of Career Service | Number | 10tai % | Valid % | Number | dergradu % | Valid % | Number | % | valid % |
| Yes | 37 | 7 o 18.0 | 18.0 | 30 | 7 6 19.1 | 19.1 | 7 | 7 o 14.6 | 14.6 |
| No | 168 | 82.0 | 82.0 | 30 127 | 80.9 | 80.9 | , 41 | 85.4 | 85.4 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| | | 100.0 | 100.0 | 101 | 100.0 | 100.0 | | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| 17b. Career Service helped obtain employment | | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | | Graduate |) |
| . , | | | | | | | | | |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | Number 7 | % 3.4 | Valid % 19.4 | Number 6 | % 3.8 | Valid % 20.0 | Number 1 | % 2.1 | Valid % 16.7 |
| Yes No | | | | | | | | | |
| | 7 | 3.4 | 19.4 | 6 | 3.8 | 20.0 | 1 | 2.1 | 16.7 |
| No | 7 29 | 3.4 14.1 | 19.4 80.6 | 6 24 | 3.8 15.3 | 20.0 80.0 | 1 5 | 2.1 10.4 | 16.7 83.3 |
| No Total | 7 29 36 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 | 19.4 80.6 | 6 24 30 127 | 3.8 15.3 19.1 | 20.0 80.0 100.0 | 1 5 6 42 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 | 16.7 83.3 100.0 |
| No Total Missing | 7 29 36 169 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total | 19.4 80.6 100.0 | 6 24 30 127 Un | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu | 20.0 80.0 100.0 | 1 5 6 42 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 | 16.7 83.3 100.0 |
| No Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service | 7 29 36 169 Number | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % | 19.4 80.6 100.0 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate | 1 5 6 42 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 | 16.7 83.3 100.0 |
| No Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service | 7 29 36 169 Number 2 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % 1.0 | 19.4 80.6 100.0 Valid % 1.0 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number 2 | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu % 1.3 | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate Valid % | 1 5 6 42 Number | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 Graduate % | 16.7 83.3 100.0 Valid % |
| Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service Very Satisfied | 7 29 36 169 Number 2 5 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % 1.0 2.4 | 19.4 80.6 100.0 Valid % 1.0 2.4 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number 2 2 | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu % 1.3 1.3 | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate Valid % 1.3 1.3 | 1 5 6 42 Number | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 Graduate % | 16.7 83.3 100.0 Valid % |
| Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service Very Satisfied Satisfied | 7 29 36 169 Number 2 5 133 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % 1.0 2.4 64.9 | 19.4 80.6 100.0 Valid % 1.0 2.4 64.9 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number 2 2 2 100 | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu % 1.3 1.3 63.7 | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate Valid % 1.3 1.3 63.7 | 1 5 6 42 Number 3 33 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 Graduate % 6.3 68.8 | 16.7 83.3 100.0 Valid % |
| Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service Very Satisfied Satisfied Neutral Unsatisfied | 7 29 36 169 Number 2 5 133 27 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 | 19.4 80.6 100.0 Valid % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number 2 2 100 23 | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate Valid % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 | 1 5 6 42 Number 3 33 4 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 Graduate % 6.3 68.8 8.3 | 16.7 83.3 100.0 Valid % 6.3 68.8 8.3 |
| Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service Very Satisfied Satisfied Neutral | 7 29 36 169 Number 2 5 133 27 38 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 18.5 | 19.4 80.6 100.0 Valid % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 18.5 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number 2 2 100 23 30 | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 19.1 | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate Valid % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 19.1 | 1 5 6 42 Number 3 33 4 8 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 Graduate % 6.3 68.8 8.3 16.7 | 16.7 83.3 100.0 Valid % 6.3 68.8 8.3 16.7 |
| Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service Very Satisfied Satisfied Neutral Unsatisfied Very Unsatisfied | 7 29 36 169 Number 2 5 133 27 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 | 19.4 80.6 100.0 Valid % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number 2 2 100 23 | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate Valid % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 | 1 5 6 42 Number 3 33 4 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 Graduate % 6.3 68.8 8.3 | 16.7 83.3 100.0 Valid % 6.3 68.8 8.3 |
| Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service Very Satisfied Satisfied Neutral Unsatisfied Very Unsatisfied | 7 29 36 169 Number 2 5 133 27 38 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 18.5 | 19.4 80.6 100.0 Valid % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 18.5 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number 2 2 100 23 30 157 | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 19.1 | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate Valid % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 19.1 100.0 | 1 5 6 42 Number 3 33 4 8 48 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 Graduate % 6.3 68.8 8.3 16.7 | 16.7 83.3 100.0 Valid % 6.3 68.8 8.3 16.7 100.0 |
| Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service Very Satisfied Satisfied Neutral Unsatisfied Very Unsatisfied Total 17d. Why Career Service not used | 7 29 36 169 Number 2 5 133 27 38 205 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 18.5 100.0 | 19.4 80.6 100.0 Valid % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 18.5 100.0 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number 2 2 100 23 30 157 Un Number | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 19.1 100.0 dergradu | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate Valid % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 19.1 100.0 ate Valid % | 1 5 6 42 Number 3 33 4 8 48 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 Graduate % 6.3 68.8 8.3 16.7 100.0 Graduate | 16.7 83.3 100.0 Valid % 6.3 68.8 8.3 16.7 100.0 |
| Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service Very Satisfied Satisfied Neutral Unsatisfied Very Unsatisfied Total 17d. Why Career Service not used Did not know about Career Services | 7 29 36 169 Number 2 5 133 27 38 205 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 18.5 100.0 | 19.4 80.6 100.0 Valid % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 18.5 100.0 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number 2 2 100 23 30 157 | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 19.1 100.0 dergradu | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate Valid % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 19.1 100.0 | 1 5 6 42 Number 3 33 4 8 48 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 Graduate % 6.3 68.8 8.3 16.7 100.0 | 16.7 83.3 100.0 Valid % 6.3 68.8 8.3 16.7 100.0 |
| Total Missing 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service Very Satisfied Satisfied Neutral Unsatisfied Very Unsatisfied Total 17d. Why Career Service not used | 7 29 36 169 Number 2 5 133 27 38 205 | 3.4 14.1 17.6 82.4 Total % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 18.5 100.0 | 19.4 80.6 100.0 Valid % 1.0 2.4 64.9 13.2 18.5 100.0 | 6 24 30 127 Un Number 2 2 100 23 30 157 Un Number | 3.8 15.3 19.1 80.9 dergradu % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 19.1 100.0 dergradu | 20.0 80.0 100.0 ate Valid % 1.3 1.3 63.7 14.6 19.1 100.0 ate Valid % | 1 5 6 42 Number 3 33 4 8 48 | 2.1 10.4 12.5 87.5 Graduate % 6.3 68.8 8.3 16.7 100.0 Graduate | 16.7 83.3 100.0 Valid % 6.3 68.8 8.3 16.7 100.0 |

64

59

205

31.2

28.8

100.0

31.2

28.8

100.0

43

49

157

Already had job

Other

Total

43.8

20.8

100.0

43.8

20.8

100.0

27.4

31.2

100.0

21

10

27.4

31.2

100.0

| 18. Coop or Internship | | Total | | | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | | |
|-------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Yes, voluntarily | 53 | 25.9 | 25.9 | 44 | 28.0 | 28.0 | 9 | 18.8 | 18.8 | |
| Yes, manditory for my program | 41 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 34 | 21.7 | 21.7 | 7 | 14.6 | 14.6 | |
| No | 111 | 54.1 | 54.1 | 79 | 50.3 | 50.3 | 32 | 66.7 | 66.7 | |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

Additional Education Plans

| 19. plan to seek additional education | Total | | Un | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|----------|-------|----------|--------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes I have been accepted to graduate school | 21 | 10.2 | 10.2 | 20 | 12.7 | 12.7 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 |
| Yes, in the future | 126 | 61.5 | 61.5 | 110 | 70.1 | 70.1 | 16 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| No, I do not plan to seek additional education | 18 | 8.8 | 8.8 | 5 | 3.2 | 3.2 | 13 | 27.1 | 27.1 |
| Undecided at this time | 40 | 19.5 | 19.5 | 22 | 14.0 | 14.0 | 18 | 37.5 | 37.5 |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 20. Highest planned degree | Total | | | Un | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Master's Degree | 121 | 59.0 | 59.0 | 111 | 70.7 | 70.7 | 10 | 20.8 | 20.8 | |
| Specialist's Degree (e.g., Ed.S.) | 6 | 2.9 | 2.9 | 5 | 3.2 | 3.2 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 | |
| Professional Degree (e.g., Medicine, Law, Theology) | 20 | 9.8 | 9.8 | 19 | 12.1 | 12.1 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 | |
| Doctoral Degree (e.g., Ph.D., Ed.D) | 58 | 28.3 | 28.3 | 22 | 14.0 | 14.0 | 36 | 75.0 | 75.0 | |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

| 21. Plan to attend Grad School | Total | | | Un | dergradu | ate | Graduate | | | |
|--------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|----------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| LA Tech | 1 | .5 | .5 | | | | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 | |
| LSU - BR | 14 | 6.8 | 6.8 | 12 | 7.6 | 7.6 | 2 | 4.2 | 4.2 | |
| LSU - Medical | 4 | 2.0 | 2.0 | 4 | 2.5 | 2.5 | | | | |
| LSU - Shreveport | 3 | 1.5 | 1.5 | 3 | 1.9 | 1.9 | | | | |
| Northwestern | 1 | .5 | .5 | 1 | .6 | .6 | | | | |
| Southeastern | 1 | .5 | .5 | 1 | .6 | .6 | | | | |
| SU - BR | 65 | 31.7 | 31.7 | 48 | 30.6 | 30.6 | 17 | 35.4 | 35.4 | |
| SU - Law | 7 | 3.4 | 3.4 | 6 | 3.8 | 3.8 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 | |
| SU - NO | 1 | .5 | .5 | 1 | .6 | .6 | | | | |
| UNO | 1 | .5 | .5 | 1 | .6 | .6 | | | | |
| ULL | 2 | 1.0 | 1.0 | 1 | .6 | .6 | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 | |
| ULM | 1 | .5 | .5 | | | | 1 | 2.1 | 2.1 | |
| Out-of-State | 73 | 35.6 | 35.6 | 59 | 37.6 | 37.6 | 14 | 29.2 | 29.2 | |
| Other LA Universities | 25 | 12.2 | 12.2 | 17 | 10.8 | 10.8 | 8 | 16.7 | 16.7 | |
| Out-of-Countries | 6 | 2.9 | 2.9 | 3 | 1.9 | 1.9 | 3 | 6.3 | 6.3 | |
| Total | 205 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 157 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 48 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

College of Agricultural, Family and Consumer Sciences

| 15. Plans after graduation ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| I plan to continue working in same job as before graduation | 4 | 22.2 | 22.2 | 3 | 18.8 | 18.8 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| I plan to work in a job recently obtained | 3 | 16.7 | 16.7 | 3 | 18.8 | 18.8 | | | |
| I am currently looking for job | 5 | 27.8 | 27.8 | 4 | 25.0 | 25.0 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| I plan to continue education before working | 5 | 27.8 | 27.8 | 5 | 31.3 | 31.3 | | | |
| undecided at this time | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16a. Job related to major ^a | | Total | | | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Directly related | 9 | 50.0 | 50.0 | 7 | 43.8 | 43.8 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Somewhat related | 4 | 22.2 | 22.2 | 4 | 25.0 | 25.0 | | | |
| Not related | 5 | 27.8 | 27.8 | 5 | 31.3 | 31.3 | | | |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16b. Yearly salary ranges ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 | 4 | 22.2 | 22.2 | 4 | 25.0 | 25.0 | | | |
| \$20,000 - \$29,999 | 2 | 11.1 | 11.1 | 2 | 12.5 | 12.5 | | | |
| \$30,000 - \$39,000 | 5 | 27.8 | 27.8 | 5 | 31.3 | 31.3 | | | |
| \$40,000 - \$49,000 | 4 | 22.2 | 22.2 | 4 | 25.0 | 25.0 | | | |
| \$50,000 or more | 3 | 16.7 | 16.7 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16d. Job Location ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Louisiana | 13 | 72.2 | 72.2 | 11 | 68.8 | 68.8 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Michigan | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Mississippi | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Other | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Texas | 2 | 11.1 | 11.1 | 2 | 12.5 | 12.5 | | | |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17a. Used Office of Career Service ^a | | Total | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | 3 | 16.7 | 16.7 | 3 | 18.8 | 18.8 | | | |
| No | 15 | 83.3 | 83.3 | 13 | 81.3 | 81.3 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17b. Career Service helped obtain employment ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | е |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|--------|--------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| No | 3 | 16.7 | 100.0 | 3 | 18.8 | 100.0 | | | |
| Missing | 15 | 83.3 | | 13 | 81.3 | | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Total | | 18 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| | | | | | | | | | |
| 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | е |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Neutral | 11 | 61.1 | 61.1 | 9 | 56.3 | 56.3 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Unsatisfied | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Very Unsatisfied | 6 | 33.3 | 33.3 | 6 | 37.5 | 37.5 | | | |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| 17d. Why Career Service not used ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | e |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Did not know about Career Services | 5 | 27.8 | 27.8 | 4 | 25.0 | 25.0 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Did not think Career Services could help | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Not seeking employment at this time | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Already had job | 6 | 33.3 | 33.3 | 5 | 31.3 | 31.3 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Other | 5 | 27.8 | 27.8 | 5 | 31.3 | 31.3 | | | |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 18. Coop or Internship ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|-------------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes, voluntarily | 5 | 27.8 | 27.8 | 4 | 25.0 | 25.0 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Yes, manditory for my program | 7 | 38.9 | 38.9 | 6 | 37.5 | 37.5 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| No | 6 | 33.3 | 33.3 | 6 | 37.5 | 37.5 | | | |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes I have been accepted to graduate school | 3 | 16.7 | 16.7 | 3 | 18.8 | 18.8 | | | |
| Yes, in the future | 13 | 72.2 | 72.2 | 12 | 75.0 | 75.0 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Undecided at this time | 2 | 11.1 | 11.1 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 20. Highest planned degree ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Master's Degree | 13 | 72.2 | 72.2 | 13 | 81.3 | 81.3 | | | |
| Professional Degree (e.g., Medicine, Law, Theology) | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Doctoral Degree (e.g., Ph.D., Ed.D) | 4 | 22.2 | 22.2 | 2 | 12.5 | 12.5 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 21. Plan to attend Grad School ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| LSU - BR | 3 | 16.7 | 16.7 | 3 | 18.8 | 18.8 | | | |
| LSU - Medical | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| SU - BR | 5 | 27.8 | 27.8 | 4 | 25.0 | 25.0 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Out-of-State | 7 | 38.9 | 38.9 | 6 | 37.5 | 37.5 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Other LA Universities | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Out-of-Countries | 1 | 5.6 | 5.6 | 1 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Total | 18 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 16 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

College of Business

| 15. Plans after graduation ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | e |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|--------|--------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| I plan to continue working in same job as before graduation | 5 | 12.8 | 12.8 | 3 | 10.0 | 10.0 | 2 | 22.2 | 22.2 |
| I plan to work in a job recently obtained | 13 | 33.3 | 33.3 | 11 | 36.7 | 36.7 | 2 | 22.2 | 22.2 |
| I am currently looking for job | 16 | 41.0 | 41.0 | 11 | 36.7 | 36.7 | 5 | 55.6 | 55.6 |
| I plan to continue education before working | 4 | 10.3 | 10.3 | 4 | 13.3 | 13.3 | | | |
| undecided at this time | 1 | 2.6 | 2.6 | 1 | 3.3 | 3.3 | | | |
| Total | 39 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 30 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 9 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16a. Job related to major ^a | | Total | | | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Directly related | 16 | 41.0 | 41.0 | 12 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 4 | 44.4 | 44.4 | |
| Somewhat related | 9 | 23.1 | 23.1 | 7 | 23.3 | 23.3 | 2 | 22.2 | 22.2 | |
| Not related | 14 | 35.9 | 35.9 | 11 | 36.7 | 36.7 | 3 | 33.3 | 33.3 | |
| Total | 39 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 30 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 9 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

| 16b. Yearly salary ranges ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 | 6 | 15.4 | 15.4 | 5 | 16.7 | 16.7 | 1 | 11.1 | 11.1 | |
| \$20,000 - \$29,999 | 8 | 20.5 | 20.5 | 7 | 23.3 | 23.3 | 1 | 11.1 | 11.1 | |
| \$30,000 - \$39,000 | 6 | 15.4 | 15.4 | 5 | 16.7 | 16.7 | 1 | 11.1 | 11.1 | |
| \$40,000 - \$49,000 | 2 | 5.1 | 5.1 | 1 | 3.3 | 3.3 | 1 | 11.1 | 11.1 | |
| \$50,000 or more | 17 | 43.6 | 43.6 | 12 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 5 | 55.6 | 55.6 | |
| Total | 39 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 30 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 9 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

| 16d. Job Location ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Georgia | 2 | 5.1 | 5.1 | 2 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | |
| Louisiana | 20 | 51.3 | 51.3 | 14 | 46.7 | 46.7 | 6 | 66.7 | 66.7 |
| North Carolina | 1 | 2.6 | 2.6 | 1 | 3.3 | 3.3 | | | |
| Ohio | 1 | 2.6 | 2.6 | 1 | 3.3 | 3.3 | | | |
| Other | 5 | 12.8 | 12.8 | 4 | 13.3 | 13.3 | 1 | 11.1 | 11.1 |
| Texas | 9 | 23.1 | 23.1 | 7 | 23.3 | 23.3 | 2 | 22.2 | 22.2 |
| Virginia | 1 | 2.6 | 2.6 | 1 | 3.3 | 3.3 | | | |
| Total | 39 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 30 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 9 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17a. Used Office of Career Service ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | 8 | 20.5 | 20.5 | 6 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 2 | 22.2 | 22.2 |
| No | 31 | 79.5 | 79.5 | 24 | 80.0 | 80.0 | 7 | 77.8 | 77.8 |
| Total | 39 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 30 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 9 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17b. Career Service helped obtain employment ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | е |
|--|--|--|---|---|---|---|-------------------------------|---|---|
| employment | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | 3 | 7.7 | 37.5 | 2 | 6.7 | 33.3 | 1 | 11.1 | 50.0 |
| No | 5 | 12.8 | 62.5 | 4 | 13.3 | 66.7 | 1 | 11.1 | 50.0 |
| Total | 8 | 20.5 | 100.0 | 6 | 20.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 22.2 | 100.0 |
| Missing | 31 | 79.5 | | 24 | 80.0 | | 7 | 77.8 | |
| 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | е |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Very Satisfied | 2 | 5.1 | 5.1 | 2 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | |
| Neutral | 26 | 66.7 | 66.7 | 19 | 63.3 | 63.3 | 7 | 77.8 | 77.8 |
| Unsatisfied | 6 | 15.4 | 15.4 | 6 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | |
| Very Unsatisfied | 5 | 12.8 | 12.8 | 3 | 10.0 | 10.0 | 2 | 22.2 | 22.2 |
| Total | 39 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 30 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 9 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| 17d. Why Career Service not used ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | е |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Did not know about Career Services | 12 | 30.8 | 30.8 | 10 | 33.3 | 33.3 | 2 | 22.2 | 22.2 |
| Did not think Career Services could help | 6 | 15.4 | 15.4 | 5 | 16.7 | 16.7 | 1 | 11.1 | 11.1 |
| Already had job | 8 | 20.5 | 20.5 | 4 | 13.3 | 13.3 | 4 | 44.4 | 44.4 |
| Other | 13 | 33.3 | 33.3 | 11 | 36.7 | 36.7 | 2 | 22.2 | 22.2 |
| Total | 39 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 30 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 9 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| 18. Coop or Internship ^a | | Total | | Undergraduate | | | G | raduat | e |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes, voluntarily | 17 | 43.6 | 43.6 | 14 | 46.7 | 46.7 | 3 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| Yes, manditory for my program | 1 | 2.6 | 2.6 | 1 | 3.3 | 2.2 | | | |
| , | 1 | 2.0 | 2.0 | 1 | 0.0 | 3.3 | | | |
| No | 21 | 53.8 | 53.8 | 15 | 50.0 | 50.0 | 6 | 66.7 | 66.7 |
| | | | | | | | 6 9 | 66.7 100.0 | 66.7 100.0 |
| No Total | 21 | 53.8 100.0 | 53.8 | 15 30 | 50.0 100.0 | 50.0 100.0 | 9 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| No | 21 39 | 53.8 100.0 Total | 53.8 100.0 | 15 30 Unde | 50.0 100.0 ergrad | 50.0 100.0 uate | 9 G | 100.0 | 100.0 e |
| No Total | 21 39 Number | 53.8 100.0 Total % | 53.8 100.0 Valid % | 30 Unde Number | 50.0 100.0 ergrade | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % | 9 | 100.0 | 100.0 e |
| Total 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a Yes I have been accepted to graduate school | 21 39 Number 3 | 53.8 100.0 Total % 7.7 | 53.8 100.0 Valid % 7.7 | 15 30 Under Number 3 | 50.0 100.0 ergrade % 10.0 | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % 10.0 | 9 G Number | 100.0 raduat % | 100.0 e Valid % |
| Total 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a | 21 39 Number 3 22 | 53.8 100.0 Total % 7.7 56.4 | 53.8 100.0 Valid % 7.7 56.4 | 15 30 Unde Number 3 18 | 50.0 100.0 ergrade % 10.0 60.0 | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % 10.0 60.0 | 9 G Number | 100.0 raduat % 44.4 | 100.0 e Valid % |
| Total 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a Yes I have been accepted to graduate school Yes, in the future | 21 39 Number 3 | 53.8 100.0 Total % 7.7 | 53.8 100.0 Valid % 7.7 | 15 30 Under Number 3 | 50.0 100.0 ergrade % 10.0 | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % 10.0 | 9 G Number | 100.0 raduat % | 100.0 e Valid % |
| Total 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a Yes I have been accepted to graduate school Yes, in the future No, I do not plan to seek additional education | 21 39 Number 3 22 4 | 53.8 100.0 Total % 7.7 56.4 10.3 | 53.8 100.0 Valid % 7.7 56.4 10.3 | 15 30 Under Number 3 18 1 | 50.0 100.0 ergrade % 10.0 60.0 3.3 | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % 10.0 60.0 3.3 | 9 G Number 4 3 | 100.0 raduat % 44.4 33.3 | 100.0 e Valid % 44.4 33.3 |
| Total 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a Yes I have been accepted to graduate school Yes, in the future No, I do not plan to seek additional education Undecided at this time | 21 39 Number 3 22 4 10 | 53.8 100.0 Total % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 | 53.8 100.0 Valid % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 | 15 30 Under Number 3 18 1 | 50.0 100.0 ergrade % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 | 9 Number 4 3 2 | 100.0 raduate % 44.4 33.3 22.2 | 100.0 e Valid % 44.4 33.3 22.2 |
| Total 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a Yes I have been accepted to graduate school Yes, in the future No, I do not plan to seek additional education Undecided at this time | 21 39 Number 3 22 4 10 39 | 53.8 100.0 Total % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 100.0 Total | 53.8 100.0 Valid % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 100.0 | 15 30 Under Number 3 18 1 8 30 | 50.0 100.0 ergrade % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 100.0 | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 100.0 | 9 G Number 4 3 2 9 | 100.0 raduate % 44.4 33.3 22.2 100.0 raduate | 100.0 e Valid % 44.4 33.3 22.2 100.0 |
| Total 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a Yes I have been accepted to graduate school Yes, in the future No, I do not plan to seek additional education Undecided at this time Total 20. Highest planned degree ^a | 21 39 Number 3 22 4 10 39 | 53.8 100.0 Total % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 100.0 | 53.8 100.0 Valid % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 100.0 | 15 30 Under Number 3 18 1 8 30 Under Number | 50.0 100.0 ergrade % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 100.0 | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 100.0 uate Valid % | 9 G Number 4 3 2 9 | 100.0 raduat % 44.4 33.3 22.2 100.0 | 100.0 e Valid % 44.4 33.3 22.2 100.0 e Valid % |
| Total 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a Yes I have been accepted to graduate school Yes, in the future No, I do not plan to seek additional education Undecided at this time Total 20. Highest planned degree ^a Master's Degree | 21 39 Number 3 22 4 10 39 | 53.8 100.0 Total % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 100.0 Total | 53.8 100.0 Valid % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 100.0 | 15 30 Under Number 3 18 1 8 30 | 50.0 100.0 ergrade % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 100.0 | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 100.0 | 9 G Number 4 3 2 9 | 100.0 raduate % 44.4 33.3 22.2 100.0 raduate | 100.0 e Valid % 44.4 33.3 22.2 100.0 |
| Total 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a Yes I have been accepted to graduate school Yes, in the future No, I do not plan to seek additional education Undecided at this time Total 20. Highest planned degree ^a | 21 39 Number 3 22 4 10 39 | 53.8 100.0 Total % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 100.0 Total % | 53.8 100.0 Valid % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 100.0 Valid % | 15 30 Under Number 3 18 1 8 30 Under Number | 50.0 100.0 ergrade % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 100.0 ergrade % | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 100.0 uate Valid % | 9 Number 4 3 2 9 GNumber | 100.0 raduat % 44.4 33.3 22.2 100.0 raduat % | 100.0 e Valid % 44.4 33.3 22.2 100.0 e Valid % |
| Total 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a Yes I have been accepted to graduate school Yes, in the future No, I do not plan to seek additional education Undecided at this time Total 20. Highest planned degree ^a Master's Degree Professional Degree (e.g., Medicine, Law, | 21 39 Number 3 22 4 10 39 Number 29 | 53.8 100.0 Total % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 100.0 Total % 74.4 | 53.8 100.0 Valid % 7.7 56.4 10.3 25.6 100.0 Valid % 74.4 | 15 30 Under Number 3 18 1 8 30 Under Number 26 | 50.0 100.0 ergrade % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 100.0 ergrade % 86.7 | 50.0 100.0 uate Valid % 10.0 60.0 3.3 26.7 100.0 uate Valid % 86.7 | 9 Number 4 3 2 9 GNumber 3 | 100.0 raduat % 44.4 33.3 22.2 100.0 raduat % 33.3 | 100.0 e Valid % 44.4 33.3 22.2 100.0 e Valid % 33.3 |

| 21. Plan to attend Grad School ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| LSU - BR | 2 | 5.1 | 5.1 | 1 | 3.3 | 3.3 | 1 | 11.1 | 11.1 | |
| LSU - Shreveport | 1 | 2.6 | 2.6 | 1 | 3.3 | 3.3 | | | | |
| SU - BR | 18 | 46.2 | 46.2 | 13 | 43.3 | 43.3 | 5 | 55.6 | 55.6 | |
| SU - Law | 2 | 5.1 | 5.1 | 2 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | | |
| ULL | 1 | 2.6 | 2.6 | 1 | 3.3 | 3.3 | | | | |
| Out-of-State | 12 | 30.8 | 30.8 | 9 | 30.0 | 30.0 | 3 | 33.3 | 33.3 | |
| Other LA Universities | 2 | 5.1 | 5.1 | 2 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | | |
| Out-of-Countries | 1 | 2.6 | 2.6 | 1 | 3.3 | 3.3 | | | | |
| Total | 39 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 30 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 9 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

College of Humanities and Interdisciplinary Studies

| 15. Plans after graduation ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | e |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|--------|--------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| I plan to continue working in same job as before graduation | 7 | 25.0 | 25.0 | 5 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 2 | 66.7 | 66.7 |
| I plan to work in a job recently obtained | 8 | 28.6 | 28.6 | 7 | 28.0 | 28.0 | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| I am currently looking for job | 6 | 21.4 | 21.4 | 6 | 24.0 | 24.0 | | | |
| I plan to continue education before working | 4 | 14.3 | 14.3 | 4 | 16.0 | 16.0 | | | |
| undecided at this time | 3 | 10.7 | 10.7 | 3 | 12.0 | 12.0 | | | |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16a. Job related to major ^a | | Total | | | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Directly related | 14 | 50.0 | 50.0 | 11 | 44.0 | 44.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Somewhat related | 6 | 21.4 | 21.4 | 6 | 24.0 | 24.0 | | | |
| Not related | 8 | 28.6 | 28.6 | 8 | 32.0 | 32.0 | | | |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16b. Yearly salary ranges ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 | 7 | 25.0 | 25.0 | 7 | 28.0 | 28.0 | | | |
| \$20,000 - \$29,999 | 4 | 14.3 | 14.3 | 4 | 16.0 | 16.0 | | | |
| \$30,000 - \$39,000 | 4 | 14.3 | 14.3 | 3 | 12.0 | 12.0 | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| \$40,000 - \$49,000 | 3 | 10.7 | 10.7 | 3 | 12.0 | 12.0 | | | |
| \$50,000 or more | 10 | 35.7 | 35.7 | 8 | 32.0 | 32.0 | 2 | 66.7 | 66.7 |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16d. Job Location ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| California | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | 1 | 4.0 | 4.0 | | | |
| District of Columbia | 2 | 7.1 | 7.1 | 2 | 8.0 | 8.0 | | | |
| Louisiana | 20 | 71.4 | 71.4 | 17 | 68.0 | 68.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Other | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | 1 | 4.0 | 4.0 | | | |
| Texas | 3 | 10.7 | 10.7 | 3 | 12.0 | 12.0 | | | |
| Virginia | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | 1 | 4.0 | 4.0 | | | |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17a. Used Office of Career Service ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | 4 | 14.3 | 14.3 | 4 | 16.0 | 16.0 | | | |
| No | 24 | 85.7 | 85.7 | 21 | 84.0 | 84.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17b. Career Service helped obtain employment ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | 1 | 3.6 | 25.0 | 1 | 4.0 | 25.0 | | | |
| No | 3 | 10.7 | 75.0 | 3 | 12.0 | 75.0 | | | |
| Total | 4 | 14.3 | 100.0 | 4 | 16.0 | 100.0 | | | |
| Missing | 24 | 85.7 | | 21 | 84.0 | | 3 | 100.0 | |

| 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Satisfied | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | 1 | 4.0 | 4.0 | | | |
| Neutral | 16 | 57.1 | 57.1 | 14 | 56.0 | 56.0 | 2 | 66.7 | 66.7 |
| Unsatisfied | 5 | 17.9 | 17.9 | 5 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | |
| Very Unsatisfied | 6 | 21.4 | 21.4 | 5 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17d. Why Career Service not used ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Did not know about Career Services | 9 | 32.1 | 32.1 | 9 | 36.0 | 36.0 | | | |
| Did not think Career Services could help | 3 | 10.7 | 10.7 | 3 | 12.0 | 12.0 | | | |
| Not seeking employment at this time | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | 1 | 4.0 | 4.0 | | | |
| Already had job | 10 | 35.7 | 35.7 | 7 | 28.0 | 28.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Other | 5 | 17.9 | 17.9 | 5 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 18. Coop or Internship ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|-------------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes, voluntarily | 3 | 10.7 | 10.7 | 2 | 8.0 | 8.0 | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| Yes, manditory for my program | 3 | 10.7 | 10.7 | 3 | 12.0 | 12.0 | | | |
| No | 22 | 78.6 | 78.6 | 20 | 80.0 | 80.0 | 2 | 66.7 | 66.7 |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes I have been accepted to graduate school | 2 | 7.1 | 7.1 | 2 | 8.0 | 8.0 | | | |
| Yes, in the future | 21 | 75.0 | 75.0 | 19 | 76.0 | 76.0 | 2 | 66.7 | 66.7 |
| Undecided at this time | 5 | 17.9 | 17.9 | 4 | 16.0 | 16.0 | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 20. Highest planned degree ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Master's Degree | 19 | 67.9 | 67.9 | 18 | 72.0 | 72.0 | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| Specialist's Degree (e.g., Ed.S.) | 2 | 7.1 | 7.1 | 1 | 4.0 | 4.0 | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| Professional Degree (e.g., Medicine, Law, Theology) | 2 | 7.1 | 7.1 | 2 | 8.0 | 8.0 | | | |
| Doctoral Degree (e.g., Ph.D., Ed.D) | 5 | 17.9 | 17.9 | 4 | 16.0 | 16.0 | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 21. Plan to attend Grad School ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| LSU - BR | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | | | | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 | |
| LSU - Shreveport | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | 1 | 4.0 | 4.0 | | | | |
| Northwestern | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | 1 | 4.0 | 4.0 | | | | |
| SU - BR | 10 | 35.7 | 35.7 | 10 | 40.0 | 40.0 | | | | |
| SU - NO | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | 1 | 4.0 | 4.0 | | | | |
| ULL | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | | | | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 | |
| ULM | 1 | 3.6 | 3.6 | | | | 1 | 33.3 | 33.3 | |
| Out-of-State | 9 | 32.1 | 32.1 | 9 | 36.0 | 36.0 | | | | |
| Other LA Universities | 3 | 10.7 | 10.7 | 3 | 12.0 | 12.0 | | | | |
| Total | 28 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 25 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 3 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

College of Nursing and Allied Health

| 15. Plans after graduation ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | е |
|--|---|---|---|-----------------------------------|---|--|-----------------------------|--|---|
| • | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| I plan to continue working in same job as before graduation | 6 | 13.6 | 13.6 | 1 | 3.4 | 3.4 | 5 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| I plan to work in a job recently obtained | 16 | 36.4 | 36.4 | 10 | 34.5 | 34.5 | 6 | 40.0 | 40.0 |
| I am currently looking for job | 12 | 27.3 | 27.3 | 9 | 31.0 | 31.0 | 3 | 20.0 | 20.0 |
| I plan to continue education before working | 5 | 11.4 | 11.4 | 5 | 17.2 | 17.2 | | | |
| undecided at this time | 5 | 11.4 | 11.4 | 4 | 13.8 | 13.8 | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 |
| Total | 44 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 29 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| 16a. Job related to major ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | e |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Directly related | 27 | 61.4 | 61.4 | 15 | 51.7 | 51.7 | 12 | 80.0 | 80.0 |
| Somewhat related | 5 | 11.4 | 11.4 | 5 | 17.2 | 17.2 | | | |
| Not related | 12 | 27.3 | 27.3 | 9 | 31.0 | 31.0 | 3 | 20.0 | 20.0 |
| Total | 44 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 29 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| | | | | | | | | | |
| 16h Yearly salary ranges ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | е |
| 16b. Yearly salary ranges ^a | Number | Total % | Valid % | Unde Number | ergrad | | G Number | | e Valid % |
| 16b. Yearly salary ranges ^a \$10,000 - \$19,999 | Number | | Valid % 22.7 | | ergrad % 24.1 | | _ | raduat % 20.0 | |
| | | % | | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 | 10 | % 22.7 | 22.7 | Number 7 | % 24.1 | Valid % 24.1 | Number | % | Valid % |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 \$20,000 - \$29,999 | 10 9 | % 22.7 20.5 | 22.7 20.5 | Number 7 9 | % 24.1 31.0 | Valid % 24.1 31.0 | Number 3 | % 20.0 | Valid % 20.0 |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 \$20,000 - \$29,999 \$30,000 - \$39,000 | 10 9 7 | % 22.7 20.5 15.9 | 22.7 20.5 15.9 | 7 9 4 | % 24.1 31.0 13.8 | Valid % 24.1 31.0 13.8 | Number 3 | % 20.0 | Valid % 20.0 |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 \$20,000 - \$29,999 \$30,000 - \$39,000 \$40,000 - \$49,000 | 10 9 7 2 | % 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 | 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 | 7 9 4 2 | % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 | Valid % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 | Number 3 3 | % 20.0 20.0 | Valid % 20.0 20.0 |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 \$20,000 - \$29,999 \$30,000 - \$39,000 \$40,000 - \$49,000 \$50,000 or more | 10 9 7 2 16 | % 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 | 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 | 7 9 4 2 7 29 | % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 | Valid % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 | Number 3 3 9 15 | % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 | Valid % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 \$20,000 - \$29,999 \$30,000 - \$39,000 \$40,000 - \$49,000 \$50,000 or more | 10 9 7 2 16 44 | % 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 | 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 | 7 9 4 2 7 29 Unde | % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 | Valid % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 | Number 3 3 9 15 G | % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 | Valid % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 \$20,000 - \$29,999 \$30,000 - \$39,000 \$40,000 - \$49,000 \$50,000 or more Total | 10 9 7 2 16 44 Number | % 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 Total % | 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 | 7 9 4 2 7 29 | % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 | Valid % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 | Number 3 3 9 15 G Number | % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 raduat % | Valid % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 e Valid % |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 \$20,000 - \$29,999 \$30,000 - \$39,000 \$40,000 - \$49,000 \$50,000 or more | 10 9 7 2 16 44 | % 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 | 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 | 7 9 4 2 7 29 Unde | % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 | Valid % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 | Number 3 3 9 15 G | % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 | Valid % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 \$20,000 - \$29,999 \$30,000 - \$39,000 \$40,000 - \$49,000 \$50,000 or more Total 16d. Job Location ^a Georgia | 10 9 7 2 16 44 Number 1 | % 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 Total % 2.3 | 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 Valid % 2.3 | 7 9 4 2 7 29 Under Number | % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 ergrad | Valid % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 uate Valid % | Number 3 3 9 15 G Number 1 | % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 raduat % 6.7 | Valid % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 e Valid % 6.7 |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 \$20,000 - \$29,999 \$30,000 - \$39,000 \$40,000 - \$49,000 \$50,000 or more Total 16d. Job Location ^a Georgia Louisiana | 10 9 7 2 16 44 Number 1 36 | % 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 Total % 2.3 81.8 | 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 Valid % 2.3 81.8 | 7 9 4 2 7 29 Under Number | % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 ergrad | Valid % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 uate Valid % | Number 3 9 15 G Number 1 13 | % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 raduat % 6.7 86.7 | Valid % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 e Valid % 6.7 86.7 |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 \$20,000 - \$29,999 \$30,000 - \$39,000 \$40,000 - \$49,000 \$50,000 or more Total 16d. Job Location ^a Georgia Louisiana Mississippi | 10 9 7 2 16 44 Number 1 36 1 | % 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 Total % 2.3 81.8 2.3 | 22.7 20.5 15.9 4.5 36.4 100.0 Valid % 2.3 81.8 2.3 | Number 7 9 4 2 7 29 Under Number | % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 ergrad % 79.3 | Valid % 24.1 31.0 13.8 6.9 24.1 100.0 uate Valid % 79.3 | Number 3 9 15 G Number 1 13 | % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 raduat % 6.7 86.7 | Valid % 20.0 20.0 60.0 100.0 e Valid % 6.7 86.7 |

| 17a. Used Office of Career Service ^a | | Total | | Und | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | :e |
|---|--------|-------|------------------|--------|--------|---------|--------|-----------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | 1 | 2.3 | 2.3 | | | | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 |
| No | 43 | 97.7 | 97.7 | 29 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 14 | 93.3 | 93.3 |
| Total | 44 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 29 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| 4=1.0 | | | | | | | | | |
| 17b. Career Service helped obtain employment ^a | | Total | | Und | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | :e |
| employment | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| No | 1 | 2.3 | 100.0 | 29 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 1 | 6.7 | 100.0 |
| Missing | 43 | 97.7 | | | | | 14 | 93.3 | |
| 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service ^a | | Total | | Und | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | e |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Neutral | 34 | 77.3 | 77.3 | 22 | 75.9 | 75.9 | 12 | 80.0 | 80.0 |
| Unsatisfied | 3 | 6.8 | 6.8 | 1 | 3.4 | 3.4 | 2 | 13.3 | 13.3 |
| Very Unsatisfied | 7 | 15.9 | 15.9 | 6 | 20.7 | 20.7 | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 |
| Total | 44 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 29 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| | | T-4-1 | | | | 4 - | | | |
| 17d. Why Career Service not used ^a | | Total | M 11 1 0/ | | ergrad | | | raduat | |
| Did not know about Career Services | Number | % | | Number | % | | Number | % 26.7 | Valid % |
| Did not think Career Services could help | 12 | 27.3 | 27.3 | 8 | 27.6 | 27.6 | 4 | 26.7 | 26.7 |
| bid not tillik career services could help | 2 | 4.5 | 4.5 | 2 | 6.9 | 6.9 | | | |
| Not seeking employment at this time | 2 | 4.5 | 4.5 | 2 | 6.9 | 6.9 | | | |
| Already had job | 15 | 34.1 | 34.1 | 9 | 31.0 | 31.0 | 6 | 40.0 | 40.0 |
| Other | 13 | 29.5 | 29.5 | 8 | 27.6 | 27.6 | 5 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| Total | 44 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 29 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| | | | | | | | | | |
| 18. Coop or Internship ^a | | Total | | | ergrad | | | raduat | |
| | Number | | | | | | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes, voluntarily | 3 | 6.8 | 6.8 | 3 | 10.3 | 10.3 | | | |
| Yes, manditory for my program | 15 | 34.1 | 34.1 | 10 | 34.5 | 34.5 | 5 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| No Total | 26 | 59.1 | 59.1 | 16 | 55.2 | 55.2 | 10 | 66.7 | 66.7 |
| Total | 44 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 29 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| | | | | | | | | | |
| 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a | | Total | | Und | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | e |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes I have been accepted to graduate school | 3 | 6.8 | 6.8 | 3 | 10.3 | 10.3 | | | |
| Yes, in the future | 21 | 47.7 | 47.7 | 19 | 65.5 | 65.5 | 2 | 13.3 | 13.3 |
| No, I do not plan to seek additional education | 9 | 20.5 | 20.5 | 2 | 6.9 | 6.9 | 7 | 46.7 | 46.7 |
| Undecided at this time | 11 | 25.0 | 25.0 | 5 | 17.2 | 17.2 | 6 | 40.0 | 40.0 |

44

100.0

100.0

29

100.0

100.0

Total

15

100.0

100.0

| 20. Highest planned degree ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Master's Degree | 23 | 52.3 | 52.3 | 22 | 75.9 | 75.9 | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 |
| Specialist's Degree (e.g., Ed.S.) | 1 | 2.3 | 2.3 | 1 | 3.4 | 3.4 | | | |
| Professional Degree (e.g., Medicine, Law, Theology) | 2 | 4.5 | 4.5 | 2 | 6.9 | 6.9 | | | |
| Doctoral Degree (e.g., Ph.D., Ed.D) | 18 | 40.9 | 40.9 | 4 | 13.8 | 13.8 | 14 | 93.3 | 93.3 |
| Total | 44 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 29 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 21. Plan to attend Grad School ^a | Total | | Undergraduate | | | Graduate | | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------------|--------|-------|----------|--------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| LA Tech | 1 | 2.3 | 2.3 | | | | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 |
| LSU - BR | 1 | 2.3 | 2.3 | 1 | 3.4 | 3.4 | | | |
| LSU - Medical | 3 | 6.8 | 6.8 | 3 | 10.3 | 10.3 | | | |
| Southeastern | 1 | 2.3 | 2.3 | 1 | 3.4 | 3.4 | | | |
| SU - BR | 12 | 27.3 | 27.3 | 10 | 34.5 | 34.5 | 2 | 13.3 | 13.3 |
| Out-of-State | 14 | 31.8 | 31.8 | 7 | 24.1 | 24.1 | 7 | 46.7 | 46.7 |
| Other LA Universities | 11 | 25.0 | 25.0 | 6 | 20.7 | 20.7 | 5 | 33.3 | 33.3 |
| Out-of-Countries | 1 | 2.3 | 2.3 | 1 | 3.4 | 3.4 | | | |
| Total | 44 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 29 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

College of Sciences and Engineering

| 15. Plans after graduation ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| I plan to continue working in same job as before graduation | 4 | 14.8 | 14.8 | 3 | 15.0 | 15.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 14.3 |
| I plan to work in a job recently obtained | 8 | 29.6 | 29.6 | 8 | 40.0 | 40.0 | | | |
| I am currently looking for job | 9 | 33.3 | 33.3 | 4 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 5 | 71.4 | 71.4 |
| I plan to continue education before working | 3 | 11.1 | 11.1 | 3 | 15.0 | 15.0 | | | |
| undecided at this time | 3 | 11.1 | 11.1 | 2 | 10.0 | 10.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 14.3 |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16a. Job related to major ^a | | Total | | | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Directly related | 16 | 59.3 | 59.3 | 11 | 55.0 | 55.0 | 5 | 71.4 | 71.4 |
| Somewhat related | 5 | 18.5 | 18.5 | 3 | 15.0 | 15.0 | 2 | 28.6 | 28.6 |
| Not related | 6 | 22.2 | 22.2 | 6 | 30.0 | 30.0 | | | |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16b. Yearly salary ranges ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 | 5 | 18.5 | 18.5 | 5 | 25.0 | 25.0 | | | |
| \$20,000 - \$29,999 | 1 | 3.7 | 3.7 | 1 | 5.0 | 5.0 | | | |
| \$30,000 - \$39,000 | 2 | 7.4 | 7.4 | 2 | 10.0 | 10.0 | | | |
| \$40,000 - \$49,000 | 2 | 7.4 | 7.4 | 2 | 10.0 | 10.0 | | | |
| \$50,000 or more | 17 | 63.0 | 63.0 | 10 | 50.0 | 50.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16d. Job Location ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| District of Columbia | 1 | 3.7 | 3.7 | 1 | 5.0 | 5.0 | | | |
| Georgia | 1 | 3.7 | 3.7 | 1 | 5.0 | 5.0 | | | |
| Louisiana | 15 | 55.6 | 55.6 | 11 | 55.0 | 55.0 | 4 | 57.1 | 57.1 |
| North Carolina | 1 | 3.7 | 3.7 | 1 | 5.0 | 5.0 | | | |
| Ohio | 1 | 3.7 | 3.7 | 1 | 5.0 | 5.0 | | | |
| Other | 4 | 14.8 | 14.8 | 1 | 5.0 | 5.0 | 3 | 42.9 | 42.9 |
| Texas | 4 | 14.8 | 14.8 | 4 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17a. Used Office of Career Service ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | 10 | 37.0 | 37.0 | 8 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 2 | 28.6 | 28.6 |
| No | 17 | 63.0 | 63.0 | 12 | 60.0 | 60.0 | 5 | 71.4 | 71.4 |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17b. Career Service helped obtain employment ^a | | Total | | | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Yes | 2 | 7.4 | 22.2 | 2 | 10.0 | 25.0 | | | | |
| No | 7 | 25.9 | 77.8 | 6 | 30.0 | 75.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 100.0 | |
| Total | 9 | 33.3 | 100.0 | 8 | 40.0 | 100.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 100.0 | |
| Missing | 18 | 66.7 | | 12 | 60.0 | | 6 | 85.7 | | |

| 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Satisfied | 1 | 3.7 | 3.7 | | | | 1 | 14.3 | 14.3 |
| Neutral | 16 | 59.3 | 59.3 | 12 | 60.0 | 60.0 | 4 | 57.1 | 57.1 |
| Unsatisfied | 5 | 18.5 | 18.5 | 4 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 14.3 |
| Very Unsatisfied | 5 | 18.5 | 18.5 | 4 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 14.3 |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17d. Why Career Service not used ^a | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|-------|----------|--------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Did not know about Career Services | 5 | 18.5 | 18.5 | 2 | 10.0 | 10.0 | 3 | 42.9 | 42.9 |
| Did not think Career Services could help | 2 | 7.4 | 7.4 | 2 | 10.0 | 10.0 | | | |
| Not seeking employment at this time | 2 | 7.4 | 7.4 | 1 | 5.0 | 5.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 14.3 |
| Already had job | 8 | 29.6 | 29.6 | 7 | 35.0 | 35.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 14.3 |
| Other | 10 | 37.0 | 37.0 | 8 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 2 | 28.6 | 28.6 |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 18. Coop or Internship ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|-------------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes, voluntarily | 15 | 55.6 | 55.6 | 13 | 65.0 | 65.0 | 2 | 28.6 | 28.6 |
| Yes, manditory for my program | 1 | 3.7 | 3.7 | 1 | 5.0 | 5.0 | | | |
| No | 11 | 40.7 | 40.7 | 6 | 30.0 | 30.0 | 5 | 71.4 | 71.4 |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes I have been accepted to graduate school | 3 | 11.1 | 11.1 | 3 | 15.0 | 15.0 | | | |
| Yes, in the future | 14 | 51.9 | 51.9 | 13 | 65.0 | 65.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 14.3 |
| No, I do not plan to seek additional education | 3 | 11.1 | 11.1 | 2 | 10.0 | 10.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 14.3 |
| Undecided at this time | 7 | 25.9 | 25.9 | 2 | 10.0 | 10.0 | 5 | 71.4 | 71.4 |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 20. Highest planned degree ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Master's Degree | 13 | 48.1 | 48.1 | 11 | 55.0 | 55.0 | 2 | 28.6 | 28.6 |
| Specialist's Degree (e.g., Ed.S.) | 2 | 7.4 | 7.4 | 2 | 10.0 | 10.0 | | | |
| Professional Degree (e.g., Medicine, Law, Theology) | 2 | 7.4 | 7.4 | 2 | 10.0 | 10.0 | | | |
| Doctoral Degree (e.g., Ph.D., Ed.D) | 10 | 37.0 | 37.0 | 5 | 25.0 | 25.0 | 5 | 71.4 | 71.4 |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 21. Plan to attend Grad School ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| LSU - BR | 1 | 3.7 | 3.7 | 1 | 5.0 | 5.0 | | | |
| SU - BR | 6 | 22.2 | 22.2 | 2 | 10.0 | 10.0 | 4 | 57.1 | 57.1 |
| Out-of-State | 17 | 63.0 | 63.0 | 16 | 80.0 | 80.0 | 1 | 14.3 | 14.3 |
| Other LA Universities | 1 | 3.7 | 3.7 | 1 | 5.0 | 5.0 | | | |
| Out-of-Countries | 2 | 7.4 | 7.4 | | | | 2 | 28.6 | 28.6 |
| Total | 27 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 20 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 7 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

Nelson Mandela College of Government and Social Sciences

| 15. Plans after graduation ^a | Total | | | Undergraduate | | | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|---------------|-------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| I plan to continue working in same job as before graduation | 6 | 17.6 | 17.6 | 5 | 15.6 | 15.6 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| I plan to work in a job recently obtained | 7 | 20.6 | 20.6 | 7 | 21.9 | 21.9 | | | |
| I am currently looking for job | 13 | 38.2 | 38.2 | 12 | 37.5 | 37.5 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| I plan to continue education before working | 6 | 17.6 | 17.6 | 6 | 18.8 | 18.8 | | | |
| undecided at this time | 2 | 5.9 | 5.9 | 2 | 6.3 | 6.3 | | | |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16a. Job related to major ^a | | Total | | | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Directly related | 14 | 41.2 | 41.2 | 12 | 37.5 | 37.5 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Somewhat related | 8 | 23.5 | 23.5 | 8 | 25.0 | 25.0 | | | |
| Not related | 12 | 35.3 | 35.3 | 12 | 37.5 | 37.5 | | | |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16b. Yearly salary ranges ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 | 11 | 32.4 | 32.4 | 11 | 34.4 | 34.4 | | | |
| \$20,000 - \$29,999 | 5 | 14.7 | 14.7 | 5 | 15.6 | 15.6 | | | |
| \$30,000 - \$39,000 | 8 | 23.5 | 23.5 | 8 | 25.0 | 25.0 | | | |
| \$40,000 - \$49,000 | 5 | 14.7 | 14.7 | 4 | 12.5 | 12.5 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| \$50,000 or more | 5 | 14.7 | 14.7 | 4 | 12.5 | 12.5 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16d. Job Location ^a | | Total | | | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| California | 1 | 2.9 | 2.9 | 1 | 3.1 | 3.1 | | | |
| Louisiana | 28 | 82.4 | 82.4 | 26 | 81.3 | 81.3 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Other | 4 | 11.8 | 11.8 | 4 | 12.5 | 12.5 | | | |
| Texas | 1 | 2.9 | 2.9 | 1 | 3.1 | 3.1 | | | |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17a. Used Office of Career Service ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | 9 | 26.5 | 26.5 | 9 | 28.1 | 28.1 | | | |
| No | 25 | 73.5 | 73.5 | 23 | 71.9 | 71.9 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17b. Career Service helped obtain employment ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | | |
|---|--------|------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Yes | 1 | 2.9 | 11.1 | 1 | 3.1 | 11.1 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |
| No | 8 | 23.5 | 88.9 | 8 | 25.0 | 88.9 | | | | |
| Total | 9 | 26.5 | 100.0 | 9 | 28.1 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |
| Missing | 25 | 73 5 | | 23 | 71 9 | | | | | |

| 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Satisfied | 2 | 5.9 | 5.9 | 1 | 3.1 | 3.1 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Neutral | 22 | 64.7 | 64.7 | 21 | 65.6 | 65.6 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Unsatisfied | 5 | 14.7 | 14.7 | 5 | 15.6 | 15.6 | | | |
| Very Unsatisfied | 5 | 14.7 | 14.7 | 5 | 15.6 | 15.6 | | | |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17d. Why Career Service not used ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Did not know about Career Services | 5 | 14.7 | 14.7 | 4 | 12.5 | 12.5 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 | |
| Did not think Career Services could help | 4 | 11.8 | 11.8 | 4 | 12.5 | 12.5 | | | | |
| Not seeking employment at this time | 4 | 11.8 | 11.8 | 4 | 12.5 | 12.5 | | | | |
| Already had job | 10 | 29.4 | 29.4 | 9 | 28.1 | 28.1 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 | |
| Other | 11 | 32.4 | 32.4 | 11 | 34.4 | 34.4 | | | | |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

| 18. Coop or Internship ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|-------------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes, voluntarily | 8 | 23.5 | 23.5 | 8 | 25.0 | 25.0 | | | |
| Yes, manditory for my program | 14 | 41.2 | 41.2 | 13 | 40.6 | 40.6 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| No | 12 | 35.3 | 35.3 | 11 | 34.4 | 34.4 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes I have been accepted to graduate school | 6 | 17.6 | 17.6 | 6 | 18.8 | 18.8 | | | |
| Yes, in the future | 26 | 76.5 | 76.5 | 25 | 78.1 | 78.1 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Undecided at this time | 2 | 5.9 | 5.9 | 1 | 3.1 | 3.1 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 20. Highest planned degree ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Master's Degree | 17 | 50.0 | 50.0 | 17 | 53.1 | 53.1 | | | |
| Specialist's Degree (e.g., Ed.S.) | 1 | 2.9 | 2.9 | 1 | 3.1 | 3.1 | | | |
| Professional Degree (e.g., Medicine, Law, Theology) | 9 | 26.5 | 26.5 | 9 | 28.1 | 28.1 | | | |
| Doctoral Degree (e.g., Ph.D., Ed.D) | 7 | 20.6 | 20.6 | 5 | 15.6 | 15.6 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| Q21. Where do you plan to attend graduate school? ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| _ | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| LSU - BR | 6 | 17.6 | 17.6 | 6 | 18.8 | 18.8 | | | |
| SU - BR | 8 | 23.5 | 23.5 | 7 | 21.9 | 21.9 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| SU - Law | 4 | 11.8 | 11.8 | 4 | 12.5 | 12.5 | | | |
| UNO | 1 | 2.9 | 2.9 | 1 | 3.1 | 3.1 | | | |
| Out-of-State | 11 | 32.4 | 32.4 | 10 | 31.3 | 31.3 | 1 | 50.0 | 50.0 |
| Other LA Universities | 4 | 11.8 | 11.8 | 4 | 12.5 | 12.5 | | | |
| Total | 34 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 32 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

Online Programs

| 15. Plans after graduation ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| I plan to continue working in same job as before graduation | 5 | 33.3 | 33.3 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 4 | 40.0 | 40.0 |
| I plan to work in a job recently obtained | 2 | 13.3 | 13.3 | | | | 2 | 20.0 | 20.0 |
| I am currently looking for job | 6 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 2 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 4 | 40.0 | 40.0 |
| I plan to continue education before working | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | |
| undecided at this time | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | |
| Total | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 10 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16a. Job related to major ^a | | Total | | | Undergraduate | | | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|---------------|---------|--------|----------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Directly related | 7 | 46.7 | 46.7 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 6 | 60.0 | 60.0 | |
| Somewhat related | 5 | 33.3 | 33.3 | 2 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 3 | 30.0 | 30.0 | |
| Not related | 3 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 2 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 | |
| Total | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 10 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |

| 16b. Yearly salary ranges ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|--|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| \$10,000 - \$19,999 | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | |
| \$20,000 - \$29,999 | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | |
| \$30,000 - \$39,000 | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | |
| \$40,000 - \$49,000 | 4 | 26.7 | 26.7 | 2 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 2 | 20.0 | 20.0 |
| \$50,000 or more | 8 | 53.3 | 53.3 | | | | 8 | 80.0 | 80.0 |
| Total | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 10 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 16d. Job Location ^a | Total | | | Undergraduate | | | Graduate | | |
|--------------------------------|--------|-------|---------|---------------|-------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| California | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 |
| District of Columbia | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 |
| Louisiana | 10 | 66.7 | 66.7 | 4 | 80.0 | 80.0 | 6 | 60.0 | 60.0 |
| Texas | 3 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 2 | 20.0 | 20.0 |
| Total | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 10 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17a. Used Office of Career Service ^a | Total | | | Und | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| Yes | 2 | 13.3 | 13.3 | | | | 2 | 20.0 | 20.0 |
| No | 13 | 86.7 | 86.7 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 8 | 80.0 | 80.0 |
| Total | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 10 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

| 17b. Career Service helped obtain employment ^a | | Total | | Und | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | е | |
|---|---------|------------|----------|---------------|----------|---------|-------------------|----------|---------|--|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| No | 2 | 13.3 | 100.0 | | | | 2 | 20.0 | 100.0 | |
| Missing | 13 | 86.7 | | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 8 | 80.0 | | |
| 17c. Satisfaction with Career Service ^a | Total | | | Undergraduate | | | Graduate | | | |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Satisfied | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 | |
| Neutral | 8 | 53.3 | 53.3 | 3 | 60.0 | 60.0 | 5 | 50.0 | 50.0 | |
| Unsatisfied | 2 | 13.3 | 13.3 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 | |
| Very Unsatisfied | 4 | 26.7 | 26.7 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 3 | 30.0 | 30.0 | |
| Total | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 10 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |
| 17d. Why Career Service not used ^a | | Total | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | | |
| Tru. Willy Guicel Gervice not used | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % % | | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Did not know about Career Services | 3 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 2 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 | |
| Did not think Career Services could help | 2 | 13.3 | 13.3 | | | | 2 | 20.0 | 20.0 | |
| Not seeking employment at this time | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 | |
| Already had job | 7 | 46.7 | 46.7 | 2 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 5 | 50.0 | 50.0 | |
| Other | 2 | 13.3 | 13.3 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 | |
| Total | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 10 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |
| 40.0 | | Total | | Und | - nana 4 | | _ | va d a t | _ | |
| 18. Coop or Internship ^a | Necesia | | Valid 0/ | | ergrad | | Graduate Number % | | | |
| Yes, voluntarily | Number | % 12.2 | | Number | % | valid % | Number | | Valid % | |
| No No | 2 | 13.3 | 13.3 | F | 100.0 | 100.0 | 2 | 20.0 | 20.0 | |
| Total | 13 | 86.7 | 86.7 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 8 | 80.0 | 80.0 | |
| | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 10 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |
| 19. Plan to seek additional education ^a | | Total | | Und | ergrad | uate | G | raduat | e | |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Yes I have been accepted to graduate school | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 | |
| Yes, in the future | 9 | 60.0 | 60.0 | 4 | 80.0 | 80.0 | 5 | 50.0 | 50.0 | |
| No, I do not plan to seek additional education | 2 | 13.3 | 13.3 | | | | 2 | 20.0 | 20.0 | |
| Undecided at this time | 3 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 2 | 20.0 | 20.0 | |
| Total | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 10 | 100.0 | 100.0 | |
| 20. Highest planned degree ^a | | Total | | Undergraduate | | | Graduate | | | |
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % % | | Number | % | Valid % | |
| Master's Degree | 7 | 46.7 | 46.7 | 4 | 80.0 | 80.0 | 3 | 30.0 | 30.0 | |
| Destavel Desires (s. a. Dh. D. Ed. D) | 0 | 500 | 52.2 | _ | | | | | | |
| Doctoral Degree (e.g., Ph.D., Ed.D) | 8 | 53.3 | 53.3 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 7 | 70.0 | 70.0 | |

15

100.0

100.0

5

100.0

100.0

10

100.0

100.0

Total

| 21. Plan to attend Grad School ^a | Total | | | Unde | ergrad | uate | Graduate | | |
|---|--------|-------|---------|--------|--------|---------|----------|-------|---------|
| | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % | Number | % | Valid % |
| LSU - Shreveport | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | 1 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | |
| SU - BR | 6 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 2 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 4 | 40.0 | 40.0 |
| SU - Law | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 |
| Out-of-State | 3 | 20.0 | 20.0 | 2 | 40.0 | 40.0 | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 |
| Other LA Universities | 3 | 20.0 | 20.0 | | | | 3 | 30.0 | 30.0 |
| Out-of-Countries | 1 | 6.7 | 6.7 | | | | 1 | 10.0 | 10.0 |
| Total | 15 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 5 | 100.0 | 100.0 | 10 | 100.0 | 100.0 |

Southern University and A&M College

Evaluation of Educational Experience - SUBR

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly l | Disagree | Disa | gree | Neutral | | Agree | | Strongly Agree | |
|--|------------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|---------|-------|--------|-------|----------------|-------|
| because of my experience at SU All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 2 | 1.0% | 6 | 2.9% | 7 | 3.4% | 37 | 18.0% | 92 | 44.9% | 61 | 29.8% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 2 | 1.0% | 7 | 3.4% | 2 | 1.0% | 35 | 17.1% | 87 | 42.4% | 72 | 35.1% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 2 | 1.0% | 5 | 2.4% | 5 | 2.4% | 34 | 16.6% | 87 | 42.4% | 72 | 35.1% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 1.5% | 6 | 2.9% | 30 | 14.6% | 91 | 44.4% | 75 | 36.6% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 1 | .5% | 6 | 2.9% | 2 | 1.0% | 31 | 15.1% | 84 | 41.0% | 81 | 39.5% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 6 | 2.9% | 7 | 3.4% | 41 | 20.0% | 80 | 39.0% | 71 | 34.6% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 5 | 2.4% | 3 | 1.5% | 6 | 2.9% | 41 | 20.0% | 80 | 39.0% | 70 | 34.1% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | ′ 0 | 0.0% | 10 | 4.9% | 8 | 3.9% | 38 | 18.5% | 76 | 37.1% | 73 | 35.6% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 10 | 4.9% | 7 | 3.4% | 42 | 20.5% | 74 | 36.1% | 72 | 35.1% |

Southern University and A&M College

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disa | gree | Neu | itral | Agı | ree | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 1 | .6% | 4 | 2.5% | 5 | 3.2% | 27 | 17.2% | 69 | 43.9% | 51 | 32.5% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 1 | .6% | 3 | 1.9% | 1 | .6% | 27 | 17.2% | 70 | 44.6% | 55 | 35.0% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 1 | .6% | 3 | 1.9% | 4 | 2.5% | 25 | 15.9% | 67 | 42.7% | 57 | 36.3% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | .6% | 4 | 2.5% | 23 | 14.6% | 70 | 44.6% | 59 | 37.6% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 2.5% | 2 | 1.3% | 22 | 14.0% | 66 | 42.0% | 63 | 40.1% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 2.5% | 7 | 4.5% | 33 | 21.0% | 60 | 38.2% | 53 | 33.8% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 1 | .6% | 1 | .6% | 6 | 3.8% | 29 | 18.5% | 63 | 40.1% | 57 | 36.3% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 7 | 4.5% | 7 | 4.5% | 28 | 17.8% | 57 | 36.3% | 58 | 36.9% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 7 | 4.5% | 5 | 3.2% | 34 | 21.7% | 56 | 35.7% | 55 | 35.0% |

Southern University and A&M College

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disag | gree | Neu | tral | Agı | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 1 | 2.1% | 2 | 4.2% | 2 | 4.2% | 10 | 20.8% | 23 | 47.9% | 10 | 20.8% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 1 | 2.1% | 4 | 8.3% | 1 | 2.1% | 8 | 16.7% | 17 | 35.4% | 17 | 35.4% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 1 | 2.1% | 2 | 4.2% | 1 | 2.1% | 9 | 18.8% | 20 | 41.7% | 15 | 31.3% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 4.2% | 2 | 4.2% | 7 | 14.6% | 21 | 43.8% | 16 | 33.3% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 1 | 2.1% | 2 | 4.2% | 0 | 0.0% | 9 | 18.8% | 18 | 37.5% | 18 | 37.5% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 4.2% | 0 | 0.0% | 8 | 16.7% | 20 | 41.7% | 18 | 37.5% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 4 | 8.3% | 2 | 4.2% | 0 | 0.0% | 12 | 25.0% | 17 | 35.4% | 13 | 27.1% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 6.3% | 1 | 2.1% | 10 | 20.8% | 19 | 39.6% | 15 | 31.3% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 6.3% | 2 | 4.2% | 8 | 16.7% | 18 | 37.5% | 17 | 35.4% |

College of Agricultural, Family and Consumer Sciences

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly [| Disagree | Disag | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree | |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|-------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|--|
| because of my experience at SU All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 5.6% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 27.8% | 6 | 33.3% | 6 | 33.3% | |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 22.2% | 5 | 27.8% | 9 | 50.0% | |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 11.1% | 8 | 44.4% | 8 | 44.4% | |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 11.1% | 7 | 38.9% | 9 | 50.0% | |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 9 | 50.0% | 9 | 50.0% | |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 11.1% | 1 | 5.6% | 8 | 44.4% | 7 | 38.9% | |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 5.6% | 9 | 50.0% | 8 | 44.4% | |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 5.6% | 1 | 5.6% | 7 | 38.9% | 9 | 50.0% | |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 11.1% | 1 | 5.6% | 8 | 44.4% | 7 | 38.9% | |

College of Agricultural, Family and Consumer Sciences

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disag | gree | Neu | tral | Agı | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|-------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 6.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 31.3% | 5 | 31.3% | 5 | 31.3% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 25.0% | 5 | 31.3% | 7 | 43.8% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 12.5% | 8 | 50.0% | 6 | 37.5% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 12.5% | 7 | 43.8% | 7 | 43.8% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 9 | 56.3% | 7 | 43.8% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 12.5% | 1 | 6.3% | 8 | 50.0% | 5 | 31.3% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 6.3% | 9 | 56.3% | 6 | 37.5% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 6.3% | 1 | 6.3% | 7 | 43.8% | 7 | 43.8% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 12.5% | 1 | 6.3% | 8 | 50.0% | 5 | 31.3% |

College of Agricultural, Family and Consumer Sciences

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disaç | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 1 | 50.0% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 100.0% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 100.0% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 100.0% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 100.0% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 100.0% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 100.0% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | ′ 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 100.0% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 100.0% |

College of Business

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disag | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.6% | 1 | 2.6% | 10 | 25.6% | 17 | 43.6% | 10 | 25.6% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 1 | 2.6% | 1 | 2.6% | 0 | 0.0% | 7 | 17.9% | 18 | 46.2% | 12 | 30.8% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 1 | 2.6% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.6% | 7 | 17.9% | 19 | 48.7% | 11 | 28.2% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 5.1% | 9 | 23.1% | 17 | 43.6% | 11 | 28.2% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.6% | 6 | 15.4% | 19 | 48.7% | 13 | 33.3% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 9 | 23.1% | 17 | 43.6% | 13 | 33.3% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 4 | 10.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 12 | 30.8% | 14 | 35.9% | 9 | 23.1% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.6% | 0 | 0.0% | 6 | 15.4% | 20 | 51.3% | 12 | 30.8% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 5.1% | 1 | 2.6% | 7 | 17.9% | 16 | 41.0% | 13 | 33.3% |

College of Business

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disaç | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.3% | 1 | 3.3% | 7 | 23.3% | 12 | 40.0% | 9 | 30.0% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 13.3% | 16 | 53.3% | 9 | 30.0% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 1 | 3.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.3% | 5 | 16.7% | 15 | 50.0% | 8 | 26.7% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.3% | 7 | 23.3% | 15 | 50.0% | 7 | 23.3% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.3% | 3 | 10.0% | 16 | 53.3% | 10 | 33.3% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 7 | 23.3% | 13 | 43.3% | 10 | 33.3% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 1 | 3.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 8 | 26.7% | 13 | 43.3% | 8 | 26.7% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 10.0% | 17 | 56.7% | 9 | 30.0% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 6.7% | 1 | 3.3% | 5 | 16.7% | 12 | 40.0% | 10 | 33.3% |

College of Business

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disa | gree | Neu | tral | Agı | ee | Strongly | / Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|-------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 33.3% | 5 | 55.6% | 1 | 11.1% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 1 | 11.1% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 33.3% | 2 | 22.2% | 3 | 33.3% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 22.2% | 4 | 44.4% | 3 | 33.3% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 11.1% | 2 | 22.2% | 2 | 22.2% | 4 | 44.4% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 33.3% | 3 | 33.3% | 3 | 33.3% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 22.2% | 4 | 44.4% | 3 | 33.3% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 3 | 33.3% | 1 | 3.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 44.4% | 1 | 11.1% | 1 | 11.1% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 33.3% | 3 | 33.3% | 3 | 33.3% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 22.2% | 4 | 44.4% | 3 | 33.3% |

College of Humanities and Interdisciplinary Studies

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disaç | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.6% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 17.9% | 12 | 42.9% | 10 | 35.7% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.6% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 17.9% | 9 | 32.1% | 13 | 46.4% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 7.1% | 1 | 3.6% | 5 | 17.9% | 8 | 28.6% | 12 | 42.9% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.6% | 1 | 3.6% | 6 | 21.4% | 8 | 28.6% | 12 | 42.9% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.6% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 14.3% | 8 | 28.6% | 15 | 53.6% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 10.7% | 1 | 3.6% | 5 | 17.9% | 9 | 32.1% | 10 | 35.7% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.6% | 1 | 3.6% | 5 | 17.9% | 8 | 28.6% | 13 | 46.4% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 7.1% | 1 | 3.6% | 4 | 14.3% | 9 | 32.1% | 12 | 42.9% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.6% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 14.3% | 11 | 39.3% | 12 | 42.9% |

College of Humanities and Interdisciplinary Studies

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disaç | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ее | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 20.0% | 11 | 44.0% | 8 | 32.0% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 20.0% | 8 | 32.0% | 11 | 44.0% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 8.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 5 | 20.0% | 7 | 28.0% | 10 | 40.0% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 6 | 24.0% | 7 | 28.0% | 10 | 40.0% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 16.0% | 8 | 32.0% | 12 | 48.0% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 12.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 4 | 16.0% | 9 | 36.0% | 8 | 32.0% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 5 | 20.0% | 8 | 32.0% | 10 | 40.0% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 8.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 4 | 16.0% | 8 | 32.0% | 10 | 40.0% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 4.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 16.0% | 10 | 40.0% | 10 | 40.0% |

College of Humanities and Interdisciplinary Studies

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly [| Disagree | Disaç | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ее | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 33.3% | 2 | 66.7% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 33.3% | 2 | 66.7% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 33.3% | 2 | 66.7% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 33.3% | 2 | 66.7% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 100.0% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 33.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 66.7% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 100.0% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 33.3% | 2 | 66.7% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 33.3% | 2 | 66.7% |

College of Nursing and Allied Health

| Within my degree program or because of my experience at SU | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disag | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ее | Strongly | y Agree | |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|--|
| All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 1 | 2.3% | 2 | 4.5% | 3 | 6.8% | 4 | 9.1% | 24 | 54.5% | 10 | 22.7% | |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 1 | 2.3% | 4 | 9.1% | 2 | 4.5% | 5 | 11.4% | 20 | 45.5% | 12 | 27.3% | |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 4.5% | 2 | 4.5% | 10 | 22.7% | 18 | 40.9% | 12 | 27.3% | |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 4.5% | 1 | 2.3% | 6 | 13.6% | 23 | 52.3% | 12 | 27.3% | |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 6.8% | 1 | 2.3% | 10 | 22.7% | 17 | 38.6% | 13 | 29.5% | |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 4.5% | 2 | 4.5% | 11 | 25.0% | 16 | 36.4% | 13 | 29.5% | |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 4.5% | 2 | 4.5% | 11 | 25.0% | 19 | 43.2% | 10 | 22.7% | |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 11.4% | 3 | 6.8% | 9 | 20.5% | 18 | 40.9% | 9 | 20.5% | |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 9.1% | 2 | 4.5% | 10 | 22.7% | 16 | 36.4% | 12 | 27.3% | |

College of Nursing and Allied Health

| Within my degree program or because of my experience at SU | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disag | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 1 | 3.4% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 6.9% | 2 | 6.9% | 16 | 55.2% | 8 | 27.6% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 1 | 3.4% | 1 | 3.4% | 1 | 3.4% | 3 | 10.3% | 14 | 48.3% | 9 | 31.0% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.4% | 6 | 20.7% | 13 | 44.8% | 9 | 31.0% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 13.8% | 16 | 55.2% | 9 | 31.0% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.4% | 1 | 3.4% | 7 | 24.1% | 12 | 41.4% | 8 | 27.6% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 6.9% | 9 | 31.0% | 11 | 37.9% | 7 | 24.1% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 6.9% | 8 | 27.6% | 12 | 41.4% | 7 | 24.1% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 6.9% | 2 | 6.9% | 5 | 17.2% | 13 | 44.8% | 7 | 24.1% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.4% | 1 | 3.4% | 6 | 20.7% | 11 | 37.9% | 10 | 34.5% |

College of Nursing and Allied Health

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly | Disagree | Disaç | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|----------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 1 | 3.4% | 2 | 13.3% | 1 | 6.7% | 2 | 13.3% | 8 | 53.3% | 2 | 13.3% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 1 | 3.4% | 3 | 20.0% | 1 | 6.7% | 2 | 13.3% | 6 | 40.0% | 3 | 20.0% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 13.3% | 1 | 6.7% | 4 | 26.7% | 5 | 33.3% | 3 | 20.0% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 13.3% | 1 | 6.7% | 2 | 13.3% | 7 | 46.7% | 3 | 20.0% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 13.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 20.0% | 5 | 33.3% | 5 | 33.3% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 13.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 13.3% | 5 | 33.3% | 6 | 40.0% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 13.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 20.0% | 7 | 46.7% | 3 | 20.0% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 20.0% | 1 | 6.7% | 4 | 26.7% | 5 | 33.3% | 2 | 13.3% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 20.0% | 1 | 6.7% | 4 | 26.7% | 5 | 33.3% | 2 | 13.3% |

College of Sciences and Engineering

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly [| Disagree | Disa | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|-------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.7% | 5 | 18.5% | 13 | 48.1% | 8 | 29.6% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 14.8% | 12 | 44.4% | 11 | 40.7% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.7% | 1 | 3.7% | 4 | 14.8% | 13 | 48.1% | 8 | 29.6% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 7.4% | 2 | 7.4% | 14 | 51.9% | 9 | 33.3% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.7% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 7.4% | 13 | 48.1% | 11 | 40.7% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 7.4% | 4 | 14.8% | 12 | 44.4% | 9 | 33.3% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 11.1% | 4 | 14.8% | 12 | 44.4% | 8 | 29.6% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.7% | 1 | 3.7% | 9 | 33.3% | 6 | 22.2% | 10 | 37.0% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 7 | 25.9% | 9 | 33.3% | 11 | 40.7% |

College of Sciences and Engineering

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly [| Disagree | Disa | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|-------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 1 | 3.4% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 15.0% | 10 | 50.0% | 7 | 35.0% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 1 | 3.4% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 20.0% | 8 | 40.0% | 8 | 40.0% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 5.0% | 1 | 5.0% | 3 | 15.0% | 9 | 45.0% | 6 | 30.0% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 10.0% | 1 | 5.0% | 10 | 50.0% | 7 | 35.0% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 5.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 10.0% | 8 | 40.0% | 9 | 45.0% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 10.0% | 4 | 20.0% | 7 | 35.0% | 7 | 35.0% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 15.0% | 2 | 10.0% | 8 | 40.0% | 7 | 35.0% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 5.0% | 1 | 5.0% | 9 | 45.0% | 1 | 5.0% | 8 | 40.0% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 7 | 35.0% | 6 | 30.0% | 7 | 35.0% |

College of Sciences and Engineering

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly [| Disagree | Disa | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | / Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|-------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 14.3% | 2 | 28.6% | 3 | 42.9% | 1 | 14.3% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 57.1% | 3 | 42.9% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 14.3% | 4 | 57.1% | 2 | 28.6% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 14.3% | 4 | 57.1% | 2 | 28.6% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 71.4% | 2 | 28.6% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 71.4% | 2 | 28.6% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 28.6% | 4 | 57.1% | 1 | 14.3% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 71.4% | 2 | 28.6% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 42.9% | 4 | 57.1% |

Nelson Mandela College of Government and Social Sciences

| Within my degree program or because of my experience at SU | Not App | licable | Strongly I | Disagree | Disaç | gree | Neu | tral | Agı | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.9% | 2 | 5.9% | 6 | 17.6% | 15 | 44.1% | 10 | 29.4% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.9% | 0 | 0.0% | 7 | 20.6% | 18 | 52.9% | 8 | 23.5% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 11.8% | 16 | 47.1% | 14 | 41.2% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 8.8% | 16 | 47.1% | 15 | 44.1% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.9% | 0 | 0.0% | 6 | 17.6% | 14 | 41.2% | 13 | 38.2% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.9% | 0 | 0.0% | 8 | 23.5% | 13 | 38.2% | 12 | 35.3% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 14.7% | 14 | 41.2% | 15 | 44.1% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.9% | 1 | 2.9% | 7 | 20.6% | 12 | 35.3% | 13 | 38.2% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 5.9% | 1 | 2.9% | 12 | 35.3% | 9 | 26.5% | 10 | 29.4% |

Nelson Mandela College of Government and Social Sciences

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly [| Disagree | Disaç | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ее | Strongly | y Agree | |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|--|
| because of my experience at SU All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.1% | 2 | 6.3% | 4 | 12.5% | 15 | 46.9% | 10 | 31.3% | |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 6 | 18.8% | 18 | 56.3% | 8 | 25.0% | |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 9.4% | 15 | 46.9% | 14 | 43.8% | |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 6.3% | 15 | 46.9% | 15 | 46.9% | |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.1% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 15.6% | 13 | 40.6% | 13 | 40.6% | |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.1% | 0 | 0.0% | 7 | 21.9% | 12 | 37.5% | 12 | 37.5% | |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 12.5% | 13 | 40.6% | 15 | 46.9% | |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 3.1% | 1 | 3.1% | 6 | 18.8% | 11 | 34.4% | 13 | 40.6% | |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 6.3% | 1 | 3.1% | 11 | 34.4% | 8 | 25.0% | 10 | 31.3% | |

Nelson Mandela College of Government and Social Sciences

| Within my degree program or because of my experience at SU | Not App | licable | Strongly | Disagree | Disaç | gree | Neu | tral | Agı | ree | Strongly | Agree |
|--|---------|---------|----------|----------|--------|------|--------|--------|--------|-------|----------|-------|
| All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 100.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 0 | 0.0% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 0 | 0.0% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 0 | 0.0% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 0 | 0.0% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 0 | 0.0% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 0 | 0.0% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 1 | 50.0% | 0 | 0.0% |

Online Programs

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly [| Disagree | Disaç | gree | Neu | tral | Agı | ee · | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 1 | 6.7% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 13.3% | 5 | 33.3% | 7 | 46.7% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 20.0% | 5 | 33.3% | 7 | 46.7% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 1 | 6.7% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 13.3% | 5 | 33.3% | 7 | 46.7% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 13.3% | 6 | 40.0% | 7 | 46.7% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 1 | 6.7% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 20.0% | 4 | 26.7% | 7 | 46.7% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 20.0% | 5 | 33.3% | 7 | 46.7% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 1 | 6.7% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 3 | 20.0% | 4 | 26.7% | 7 | 46.7% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 6.7% | 2 | 13.3% | 4 | 26.7% | 8 | 53.3% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 6.7% | 1 | 6.7% | 1 | 6.7% | 5 | 33.3% | 7 | 46.7% |

Online Programs

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly | Disagree | Disa | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree |
|--|---------|---------|----------|----------|--------|-------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|
| because of my experience at SU All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 80.0% |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 3 | 60.0% |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 80.0% |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 80.0% |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 80.0% |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 80.0% |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 80.0% |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 80.0% |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 20.0% | 3 | 60.0% |

Online Programs

| Within my degree program or | Not App | licable | Strongly [| Disagree | Disag | gree | Neu | tral | Agr | ee | Strongly | y Agree | |
|--|---------|---------|------------|----------|--------|-------|--------|-------|--------|-------|----------|---------|--|
| because of my experience at SU All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 1 | 10.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 10.0% | 5 | 50.0% | 3 | 30.0% | |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 20.0% | 4 | 40.0% | 4 | 40.0% | |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 1 | 10.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 10.0% | 5 | 50.0% | 3 | 30.0% | |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 10.0% | 6 | 60.0% | 3 | 30.0% | |
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 1 | 10.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 20.0% | 4 | 40.0% | 3 | 30.0% | |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 20.0% | 5 | 50.0% | 3 | 30.0% | |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 1 | 10.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 20.0% | 4 | 40.0% | 3 | 30.0% | |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 20.0% | 4 | 40.0% | 4 | 40.0% | |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 10.0% | 1 | 10.0% | 4 | 40.0% | 4 | 40.0% | |

| Satisfaction with Academic Services | N/A or Did | d not use | Very Uns | atisfied | Unsati | sfied | Neu | tral | Satis | fied | Very Sa | itisfied |
|--|------------|-----------|----------|----------|--------|-------|--------|-------|--------|-------|---------|----------|
| All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q31. Academic Advising in Department | 5 | 2.4% | 7 | 3.4% | 16 | 7.8% | 39 | 19.0% | 67 | 32.7% | 71 | 34.6% |
| Q32. Departmental Computer Services | 51 | 24.9% | 1 | .5% | 3 | 1.5% | 46 | 22.4% | 66 | 32.2% | 38 | 18.5% |
| Q33. John B. Cade Library | 22 | 10.7% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 2.4% | 33 | 16.1% | 81 | 39.5% | 64 | 31.2% |
| Q34. Library Services within Professional Schools/Academic Units | 47 | 22.9% | 0 | 0.0% | 6 | 2.9% | 37 | 18.0% | 63 | 30.7% | 52 | 25.4% |
| Q35. Computer Center Services | 58 | 28.3% | 1 | .5% | 2 | 1.0% | 40 | 19.5% | 55 | 26.8% | 49 | 23.9% |
| Q36. Recognition and Promotion of Cultural Diversity | 53 | 25.9% | 1 | .5% | 2 | 1.0% | 50 | 24.4% | 56 | 27.3% | 43 | 21.0% |
| Q37. Bookstore | 9 | 4.4% | 6 | 2.9% | 9 | 4.4% | 48 | 23.4% | 73 | 35.6% | 60 | 29.3% |
| Q38. Graduate School Office | 94 | 45.9% | 1 | .5% | 3 | 1.5% | 36 | 17.6% | 38 | 18.5% | 33 | 16.1% |
| Q39. International Student Advisory Services | 112 | 54.6% | 3 | 1.5% | 1 | .5% | 36 | 17.6% | 30 | 14.6% | 23 | 11.2% |

| Satisfaction with Academic Services | N/A or Did not use | | Very Unsatisfied Unsatisfied | | Neu | Neutral | | Satisfied | | atisfied | | |
|--|--------------------|-------|------------------------------|------|--------|---------|--------|-----------|--------|----------|--------|-------|
| All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q31. Academic Advising in Department | 1 | .6% | 5 | 3.2% | 14 | 8.9% | 30 | 19.1% | 55 | 35.0% | 52 | 33.1% |
| Q32. Departmental Computer Services | 35 | 22.3% | 1 | .6% | 3 | 1.9% | 35 | 22.3% | 56 | 35.7% | 27 | 17.2% |
| Q33. John B. Cade Library | 11 | 7.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 2.5% | 24 | 15.3% | 65 | 41.4% | 53 | 33.8% |
| Q34. Library Services within Professional Schools/Academic Units | 33 | 21.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 3.2% | 30 | 19.1% | 47 | 29.9% | 42 | 26.8% |
| Q35. Computer Center Services | 37 | 23.6% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 1.3% | 34 | 21.7% | 42 | 26.8% | 42 | 26.8% |
| Q36. Recognition and Promotion of Cultural Diversity | 35 | 22.3% | 1 | .6% | 1 | .6% | 40 | 25.5% | 44 | 28.0% | 36 | 22.9% |
| Q37. Bookstore | 2 | 1.3% | 4 | 2.5% | 7 | 4.5% | 36 | 22.9% | 58 | 36.9% | 50 | 31.8% |
| Q38. Graduate School Office | 86 | 54.8% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | .6% | 27 | 17.2% | 22 | 14.0% | 21 | 13.4% |
| Q39. International Student Advisory Services | 87 | 55.4% | 1 | .6% | 0 | 0.0% | 29 | 18.5% | 21 | 13.4% | 19 | 12.1% |

| Satisfaction with Academic Services | N/A or Did not use Very Unsatisfied | | Unsatisfied Neutral | | | Satisfied | | Very Satisfied | | | | |
|--|-------------------------------------|-------|---------------------|------|--------|-----------|--------|----------------|--------|-------|--------|-------|
| All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q31. Academic Advising in Department | 4 | 8.3% | 2 | 4.2% | 2 | 4.2% | 9 | 18.8% | 12 | 25.0% | 19 | 39.6% |
| Q32. Departmental Computer Services | 16 | 33.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 11 | 22.9% | 10 | 20.8% | 11 | 22.9% |
| Q33. John B. Cade Library | 11 | 22.9% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.1% | 9 | 18.8% | 16 | 33.3% | 11 | 22.9% |
| Q34. Library Services within Professional Schools/Academic Units | 14 | 29.2% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.1% | 7 | 14.6% | 16 | 33.3% | 10 | 20.8% |
| Q35. Computer Center Services | 21 | 43.8% | 1 | 2.1% | 0 | 0.0% | 6 | 12.5% | 13 | 27.1% | 7 | 14.6% |
| Q36. Recognition and Promotion of Cultural Diversity | 18 | 37.5% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.1% | 10 | 20.8% | 12 | 25.0% | 7 | 14.6% |
| Q37. Bookstore | 7 | 14.6% | 2 | 4.2% | 2 | 4.2% | 12 | 25.0% | 15 | 31.3% | 10 | 20.8% |
| Q38. Graduate School Office | 8 | 16.7% | 1 | 2.1% | 2 | 4.2% | 9 | 18.8% | 16 | 33.3% | 12 | 25.0% |
| Q39. International Student Advisory Services | 25 | 52.1% | 2 | 4.2% | 1 | 2.1% | 7 | 14.6% | 9 | 18.8% | 4 | 8.3% |

| Satisfaction with Administrative Services | N/A or Did not use | | Very Uns | atisfied | I Unsatisfied | | Neutral | | Satisfied | | Very Sa | itisfied |
|---|--------------------|-------|----------|----------|---------------|-------|---------|-------|-----------|-------|---------|----------|
| All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q40. Admissions | 3 | 1.5% | 10 | 4.9% | 15 | 7.3% | 52 | 25.4% | 81 | 39.5% | 44 | 21.5% |
| Q41. Registration | 1 | .5% | 14 | 6.8% | 21 | 10.2% | 52 | 25.4% | 78 | 38.0% | 39 | 19.0% |
| Q42. Fee Payment Process | 4 | 2.0% | 16 | 7.8% | 26 | 12.7% | 52 | 25.4% | 62 | 30.2% | 45 | 22.0% |
| Q43. Bursar Office Services | 14 | 6.8% | 16 | 7.8% | 22 | 10.7% | 53 | 25.9% | 61 | 29.8% | 39 | 19.0% |
| Q44. Financial Aid Processed in Timely Manner | 7 | 3.4% | 42 | 20.5% | 32 | 15.6% | 49 | 23.9% | 43 | 21.0% | 32 | 15.6% |
| Q45. University Police Department | 35 | 17.1% | 13 | 6.3% | 12 | 5.9% | 66 | 32.2% | 48 | 23.4% | 31 | 15.1% |
| Q46. Overall Campus Safety and Security | 22 | 10.7% | 10 | 4.9% | 14 | 6.8% | 62 | 30.2% | 53 | 25.9% | 44 | 21.5% |
| Q47. Parking | 19 | 9.3% | 45 | 22.0% | 38 | 18.5% | 47 | 22.9% | 36 | 17.6% | 20 | 9.8% |
| Q48. Overall Classroom Conditions | 18 | 8.8% | 16 | 7.8% | 34 | 16.6% | 69 | 33.7% | 39 | 19.0% | 29 | 14.1% |
| Q49. Condition and maintenance of University Grounds | 15 | 7.3% | 15 | 7.3% | 25 | 12.2% | 64 | 31.2% | 54 | 26.3% | 32 | 15.6% |
| Q50. Graduation check-out instructions and procedures | 4 | 2.0% | 12 | 5.9% | 17 | 8.3% | 74 | 36.1% | 55 | 26.8% | 43 | 21.0% |

| Satisfaction with Administrative Services | N/A or Did not use | | Very Unsatisfied Unsatisfied | | isfied | d Neutral | | Satisfied | | Very Sa | atisfied | |
|---|--------------------|-------|------------------------------|-------|--------|-----------|--------|-----------|--------|---------|----------|-------|
| All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q40. Admissions | 1 | .6% | 8 | 5.1% | 13 | 8.3% | 44 | 28.0% | 57 | 36.3% | 34 | 21.7% |
| Q41. Registration | 0 | 0.0% | 12 | 7.6% | 19 | 12.1% | 43 | 27.4% | 54 | 34.4% | 29 | 18.5% |
| Q42. Fee Payment Process | 3 | 1.9% | 13 | 8.3% | 24 | 15.3% | 41 | 26.1% | 45 | 28.7% | 31 | 19.7% |
| Q43. Bursar Office Services | 10 | 6.4% | 12 | 7.6% | 18 | 11.5% | 44 | 28.0% | 45 | 28.7% | 28 | 17.8% |
| Q44. Financial Aid Processed in Timely Manner | 1 | .6% | 36 | 22.9% | 29 | 18.5% | 39 | 24.8% | 31 | 19.7% | 21 | 13.4% |
| Q45. University Police Department | 17 | 10.8% | 13 | 8.3% | 10 | 6.4% | 54 | 34.4% | 37 | 23.6% | 26 | 16.6% |
| Q46. Overall Campus Safety and Security | 11 | 7.0% | 9 | 5.7% | 12 | 7.6% | 52 | 33.1% | 42 | 26.8% | 31 | 19.7% |
| Q47. Parking | 6 | 3.8% | 45 | 28.7% | 31 | 19.7% | 36 | 22.9% | 27 | 17.2% | 12 | 7.6% |
| Q48. Overall Classroom Conditions | 7 | 4.5% | 14 | 8.9% | 28 | 17.8% | 55 | 35.0% | 31 | 19.7% | 22 | 14.0% |
| Q49. Condition and maintenance of University Grounds | 5 | 3.2% | 13 | 8.3% | 22 | 14.0% | 51 | 32.5% | 42 | 26.8% | 24 | 15.3% |
| Q50. Graduation check-out instructions and procedures | 2 | 1.3% | 10 | 6.4% | 14 | 8.9% | 58 | 36.9% | 38 | 24.2% | 35 | 22.3% |

| Satisfaction with Administrative Services | N/A or Did not use | | Very Uns | Very Unsatisfied | | Unsatisfied | | Neutral | | Satisfied | | atisfied |
|---|--------------------|-------|----------|------------------|--------|-------------|--------|---------|--------|-----------|--------|----------|
| All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q40. Admissions | 2 | 4.2% | 2 | 4.2% | 2 | 4.2% | 8 | 16.7% | 24 | 50.0% | 10 | 20.8% |
| Q41. Registration | 1 | 2.1% | 2 | 4.2% | 2 | 4.2% | 9 | 18.8% | 24 | 50.0% | 10 | 20.8% |
| Q42. Fee Payment Process | 1 | 2.1% | 3 | 6.3% | 2 | 4.2% | 11 | 22.9% | 17 | 35.4% | 14 | 29.2% |
| Q43. Bursar Office Services | 4 | 8.3% | 4 | 8.3% | 4 | 8.3% | 9 | 18.8% | 16 | 33.3% | 11 | 22.9% |
| Q44. Financial Aid Processed in Timely Manner | 6 | 12.5% | 6 | 12.5% | 3 | 6.3% | 10 | 20.8% | 12 | 25.0% | 11 | 22.9% |
| Q45. University Police Department | 18 | 37.5% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 4.2% | 12 | 25.0% | 11 | 22.9% | 5 | 10.4% |
| Q46. Overall Campus Safety and Security | 11 | 22.9% | 1 | 2.1% | 2 | 4.2% | 10 | 20.8% | 11 | 22.9% | 13 | 27.1% |
| Q47. Parking | 13 | 27.1% | 0 | 0.0% | 7 | 14.6% | 11 | 22.9% | 9 | 18.8% | 8 | 16.7% |
| Q48. Overall Classroom Conditions | 11 | 22.9% | 2 | 4.2% | 6 | 12.5% | 14 | 29.2% | 8 | 16.7% | 7 | 14.6% |
| Q49. Condition and maintenance of University Grounds | 10 | 20.8% | 2 | 4.2% | 3 | 6.3% | 13 | 27.1% | 12 | 25.0% | 8 | 16.7% |
| Q50. Graduation check-out instructions and procedures | 2 | 4.2% | 2 | 4.2% | 3 | 6.3% | 16 | 33.3% | 17 | 35.4% | 8 | 16.7% |

| Satisfaction with Student Affairs Services | N/A or Did not use | | Very Uns | satisfied Unsatisfied | | Neutral | | Satisfied | | Very Sa | ıtisfied | |
|--|--------------------|-------|----------|-----------------------|--------|---------|--------|-----------|--------|---------|----------|-------|
| All Students | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q51. Intramural and Recreational Programs | 69 | 33.7% | 4 | 2.0% | 3 | 1.5% | 41 | 20.0% | 44 | 21.5% | 44 | 21.5% |
| Q52. Intramural and Recreational Facilities | 65 | 31.7% | 3 | 1.5% | 5 | 2.4% | 37 | 18.0% | 51 | 24.9% | 44 | 21.5% |
| Q53. Residence Life and Housing Services | 81 | 39.5% | 9 | 4.4% | 12 | 5.9% | 40 | 19.5% | 34 | 16.6% | 29 | 14.1% |
| Q54. Smith-Brown Memorial Student Union | 38 | 18.5% | 2 | 1.0% | 2 | 1.0% | 58 | 28.3% | 55 | 26.8% | 50 | 24.4% |
| Q55. Student Newspaper | 89 | 43.4% | 2 | 1.0% | 1 | .5% | 39 | 19.0% | 37 | 18.0% | 37 | 18.0% |
| Q56. Student Yearbook | 88 | 42.9% | 4 | 2.0% | 2 | 1.0% | 39 | 19.0% | 36 | 17.6% | 36 | 17.6% |
| Q57. Student Health Services | 74 | 36.1% | 2 | 1.0% | 1 | .5% | 41 | 20.0% | 42 | 20.5% | 45 | 22.0% |
| Q58. University Counseling Center | 96 | 46.8% | 3 | 1.5% | 3 | 1.5% | 30 | 14.6% | 36 | 17.6% | 37 | 18.0% |
| Q59. Health Education and Awareness Programs | 90 | 43.9% | 4 | 2.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 35 | 17.1% | 37 | 18.0% | 39 | 19.0% |
| Q60. Cafeteria Food Services | 68 | 33.2% | 3 | 1.5% | 7 | 3.4% | 45 | 22.0% | 45 | 22.0% | 37 | 18.0% |
| Q61. Student Union food Services | 46 | 22.4% | 2 | 1.0% | 9 | 4.4% | 52 | 25.4% | 53 | 25.9% | 43 | 21.0% |

| Satisfaction with Student Affairs Services | N/A or Die | d not use | Very Unsatisfied | | Unsatisfied | | Neutral | | Satisfied | | Very Sa | ntisfied |
|--|------------|-----------|------------------|------|-------------|------|---------|-------|-----------|-------|---------|----------|
| All - Undergraduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q51. Intramural and Recreational Programs | 45 | 28.7% | 3 | 1.9% | 3 | 1.9% | 33 | 21.0% | 35 | 22.3% | 38 | 24.2% |
| Q52. Intramural and Recreational Facilities | 39 | 24.8% | 3 | 1.9% | 4 | 2.5% | 30 | 19.1% | 43 | 27.4% | 38 | 24.2% |
| Q53. Residence Life and Housing Services | 48 | 30.6% | 9 | 5.7% | 12 | 7.6% | 35 | 22.3% | 29 | 18.5% | 24 | 15.3% |
| Q54. Smith-Brown Memorial Student Union | 16 | 10.2% | 2 | 1.3% | 2 | 1.3% | 47 | 29.9% | 46 | 29.3% | 44 | 28.0% |
| Q55. Student Newspaper | 59 | 37.6% | 2 | 1.3% | 1 | .6% | 33 | 21.0% | 31 | 19.7% | 31 | 19.7% |
| Q56. Student Yearbook | 57 | 36.3% | 4 | 2.5% | 2 | 1.3% | 35 | 22.3% | 29 | 18.5% | 30 | 19.1% |
| Q57. Student Health Services | 45 | 28.7% | 2 | 1.3% | 1 | .6% | 36 | 22.9% | 35 | 22.3% | 38 | 24.2% |
| Q58. University Counseling Center | 64 | 40.8% | 3 | 1.9% | 3 | 1.9% | 25 | 15.9% | 31 | 19.7% | 31 | 19.7% |
| Q59. Health Education and Awareness Programs | 60 | 38.2% | 3 | 1.9% | 0 | 0.0% | 29 | 18.5% | 32 | 20.4% | 33 | 21.0% |
| Q60. Cafeteria Food Services | 40 | 25.5% | 3 | 1.9% | 5 | 3.2% | 41 | 26.1% | 37 | 23.6% | 31 | 19.7% |
| Q61. Student Union food Services | 19 | 12.1% | 2 | 1.3% | 8 | 5.1% | 46 | 29.3% | 45 | 28.7% | 37 | 23.6% |

| Satisfaction with Student Affairs Services | N/A or Did not use | | Very Uns | Very Unsatisfied | | Unsatisfied | | Neutral | | Satisfied | | ntisfied |
|--|--------------------|-------|----------|------------------|--------|-------------|--------|---------|--------|-----------|--------|----------|
| All - Graduate | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % | Number | % |
| Q51. Intramural and Recreational Programs | 24 | 50.0% | 1 | 2.1% | 0 | 0.0% | 8 | 16.7% | 9 | 18.8% | 6 | 12.5% |
| Q52. Intramural and Recreational Facilities | 26 | 54.2% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.1% | 7 | 14.6% | 8 | 16.7% | 6 | 12.5% |
| Q53. Residence Life and Housing Services | 33 | 68.8% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 10.4% | 5 | 10.4% | 5 | 10.4% |
| Q54. Smith-Brown Memorial Student Union | 22 | 45.8% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 11 | 22.9% | 9 | 18.8% | 6 | 12.5% |
| Q55. Student Newspaper | 30 | 62.5% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 6 | 12.5% | 6 | 12.5% | 6 | 12.5% |
| Q56. Student Yearbook | 31 | 64.6% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 4 | 8.3% | 7 | 14.6% | 6 | 12.5% |
| Q57. Student Health Services | 29 | 60.4% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 10.4% | 7 | 14.6% | 7 | 14.6% |
| Q58. University Counseling Center | 32 | 66.7% | 0 | 0.0% | 0 | 0.0% | 5 | 10.4% | 5 | 10.4% | 6 | 12.5% |
| Q59. Health Education and Awareness Programs | 30 | 62.5% | 1 | 2.1% | 0 | 0.0% | 6 | 12.5% | 5 | 10.4% | 6 | 12.5% |
| Q60. Cafeteria Food Services | 28 | 58.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 2 | 4.2% | 4 | 8.3% | 8 | 16.7% | 6 | 12.5% |
| Q61. Student Union food Services | 27 | 56.3% | 0 | 0.0% | 1 | 2.1% | 6 | 12.5% | 8 | 16.7% | 6 | 12.5% |

| Descriptive Statistics | Total | Undergrad. | Graduate |
|--|-------|------------|----------|
| Q26. Developed the ability to express myself effectively through speaking. | 4.12 | 4.16 | 3.98 |
| Q25. Was prepared to assume the responsibilities of my chosen profession. | 4.12 | 4.16 | 3.98 |
| Q24. Felt adequately prepared for graduate study in my major field. | 4.02 | 4.07 | 3.88 |
| Q23. Developed the ability to write effectively. | 4.02 | 4.08 | 3.81 |
| Q49. Condition and maintenance of University Grounds | 3.09 | 3.17 | 2.81 |
| Q34. Library Services within Professional Schools/Academic Units | 3.10 | 3.17 | 2.85 |
| Q54. Smith-Brown Memorial Student Union | 3.17 | 3.51 | 2.06 |
| Q46. Overall Campus Safety and Security | 3.20 | 3.26 | 3.00 |
| Q43. Bursar Office Services | 3.21 | 3.18 | 3.29 |
| Q42. Fee Payment Process | 3.40 | 3.31 | 3.71 |
| Q50. Graduation check-out instructions and procedures | 3.43 | 3.43 | 3.42 |
| Q41. Registration | 3.51 | 3.44 | 3.73 |
| Q40. Admissions | 3.61 | 3.59 | 3.67 |
| Q33. John B. Cade Library | 3.67 | 3.85 | 3.08 |
| Q37. Bookstore | 3.71 | 3.87 | 3.17 |
| Q31. Academic Advising in Department | 3.80 | 3.84 | 3.67 |
| Q22. Felt academically challenged. | 3.92 | 3.99 | 3.71 |
| Q30. Would recommend Southern University to prospective students. | 3.93 | 3.94 | 3.92 |
| Q28. Acquired a basic knowledge in the liberal arts (humanities, social sciences, and natural sciences). | 3.94 | 4.06 | 3.56 |
| Q29. Would recommend to others that they study within the same program at SU. | 3.95 | 3.97 | 3.88 |
| Q27. Developed multicultural and global perspectives. | 3.99 | 3.96 | 4.08 |
| Q39. International Student Advisory Services | 1.70 | 1.70 | 1.69 |
| Q58. University Counseling Center | 2.09 | 2.31 | 1.35 |
| Q38. Graduate School Office | 2.11 | 1.76 | 3.25 |
| Q53. Residence Life and Housing Services | 2.12 | 2.38 | 1.25 |
| Q56. Student Yearbook | 2.19 | 2.41 | 1.46 |
| Q59. Health Education and Awareness Programs | 2.20 | 2.44 | 1.44 |
| Q55. Student Newspaper | 2.21 | 2.43 | 1.50 |
| Q47. Parking | 2.47 | 2.44 | 2.56 |
| Q60. Cafeteria Food Services | 2.52 | 2.80 | 1.63 |
| Q57. Student Health Services | 2.54 | 2.82 | 1.63 |
| Q51. Intramural and Recreational Programs | 2.58 | 2.79 | 1.90 |
| Q52. Intramural and Recreational Facilities | 2.67 | 2.95 | 1.77 |
| Q45. University Police Department | 2.84 | 3.01 | 2.27 |
| Q44. Financial Aid Processed in Timely Manner | 2.85 | 2.80 | 3.02 |
| Q35. Computer Center Services | 2.88 | 3.08 | 2.21 |
| Q48. Overall Classroom Conditions | 2.89 | 2.99 | 2.56 |
| Q36. Recognition and Promotion of Cultural Diversity | 2.90 | 3.05 | 2.40 |
| Q32. Departmental Computer Services | 2.92 | 3.00 | 2.67 |
| Q61. Student Union food Services | 2.94 | 3.32 | 1.71 |

| Employer | Location |
|---|----------------------------|
| ABC Therapeutics, LLC. | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Acme Oyster House | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Ag Management & Business Consulting | Texas |
| Airport | Georgia |
| Albertsons | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Alexandrea McDaniel | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| All Kare Alternatives, Inc | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Allegion's Home Health | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Allen parish school board | Oberlin |
| Alliant Insurance Services | Louisiana |
| Amanda Chapoton, LPC | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Amazon | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Apollo Behavior Health Hospital | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Apparition Logistics | California |
| Appletree Storage | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Aptim | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Aramark | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Aramark | Louisiana |
| Army | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Army | US |
| Ascension DePaul Community Health Centers | New Orleans |
| Asmr - Accenture Federal Systems, Inc | Remote |
| Assessor Office | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| At&T | Louisiana - New Orleans |
| AT&T | New Orleans |
| Auburn University | Alabama |
| Baby's First Years | New Orleans |
| Baker City Court | Louisiana - Baker |
| Ballard brands | Louisiana - Mandeville |
| Bank Of America | North Carolina |
| Baseball | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Baton Rouge Community College | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Baton Rouge Country Club | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Baton Rouge General | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Baton Rouge General Hospital | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Baton Rouge Police Department | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| bcbsla | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Behavioral Intervention Group | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Belaire Magnet High School | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Belk | Louisiana - Denham Springs |
| Big Buddy | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Biynah Digital | Texas |
| Blue Cross Blue Shield | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |
| Blue Cross Blue Shield Of Louisiana | Louisiana - Baton Rouge |

Boil & Roux Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Borgess Hospital Michigan

BR Proud Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Braun Research New Jersey

BRBH Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Brctc Louisiana - Baton Rouge
BREC Louisiana - Baton Rouge
BRG Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Building Blocks Louisiana - Hammond

Building Futures NA

BurgerIM Baton Rouge, Louisiana State University Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Butterfly Effects New Orleans

Butterfly Effects Llc Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Cafe Louisiana - Baton Rouge

California SLPA California

Campus Crossings On Brightside Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Capitol City Produce Louisiana - Baton Rouge

CARD Louisiana - Baton Rouge

CARD Prairieville

Care One Health LLCLouisiana - Baton RougeCatholic CharitiesLouisiana - Baton RougeCenterville High SchoolLouisiana - Baton RougeCentral High SchoolLouisiana - Baton Rouge

Chevron Louisiana - Baton Rouge Chick Fil A Louisiana

CIA Washington DC

Circle K Inc. Louisiana - Baton Rouge

City Gear Baker

City Of Alexandria

City Of Baton Rouge

City Of New Iberia Police Department

Louisiana - Alexandria

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana - New Iberia

City of New Orleans
City of South Fulton

New Orleans
Louisiana

City Parish Government Louisiana - Baton Rouge
City Year Louisiana - Baton Rouge

City Year Louisiana

Coca Cola Bottling Company Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Collegiate Academies New Orleans

Compelling Therapy Services Texas

Costco Wholesale
Creative Steps
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Credit Union
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Crowdstrike NA

Crumbl Cookie

Csal Elementary

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge

DAH URGENT Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Dallas College Texas

DCFS Louisiana - Baton Rouge

DCFS Monroe

Dekalb County Schools NA

Dekalb County Schools NA

Delgado University & East Jefferson Hospital New Orleans

Delta Bank Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Department Of Children & Family Services Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Department Of Corrections Louisiana - Vacherie

Department of Natural Resources Wisconsin

Department of Public Safety

Department of Revenue

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

DePaul NA
Dixon Correctional Institution Jackson

Don't know don't know

Door Dash Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Dow Chemical Michigan
Dow Chemical Lousiana

Dufour Law Firm Louisiana - Baton Rouge

DXC Technology New Orleans

East Baton Rouge Parish School System

East Baton Rouge School System

East Baton Rouge Sheriff

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

East Baton Rouge Sheriff's Office

East Baton Rouge Sheriff's Office

East Jefferson General Hospital

Louisiana - Meterie

Eastern Louisiana Mental Health System

EBR School System

Louisiana - Jackson

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Emory University Hospital Atlanta

ESS Louisiana - Baton Rouge

European Wax center Lousiana
Exceptional Client Shreveport

Exxonmobil Texas

Faircloth Melton Sobel & Bash Llc Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Fairfax County Public Schools Virginia

Family Wellness and Healthcare of Louisiana Denham Springs

Fedex Ground Louisiana - Baton Rouge Five Guys Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Florida Schools Florida FMOLHS- Our Lady of the Angels Bogalusa

Forest Manor Louisiana - Covington

Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady Health System

Francois Bend

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Gonzales

Freedom Life Services Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Fugro Engineering Consultant & Usg Maryland

Full Time Nanny Louisiana - Baton Rouge

G E O prep Louisiana - Baton Rouge
GEC Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Generation alpha Texas

Geo Prep Mid-City Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Gibson Investigation Agency, LLC NA

Glenn Brown Iii Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Gold Standard Services Georgia

Grace therapy center NA

Guardian Angels Independent Living Services

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Gulf South Hospital Medicine

Hamilton Telecommunications

Hancock Whitney

Louisiana - Covington

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana - Zachary

Hawkeye-Innovations Georgia
HCA Healthcare Texas
Healthcare Highways Texas

Heaven'S Blessings Louisiana - Natchitoches

Hensel Phelps Colorado
High school Teacher North Carolina

HISD Texas HNTB Michigan

Hollister Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Home Depot Louisiana - Unknown

Honeywell Missouri

Honeywell
Hooters
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Hospital
Louisiana - New Orleans
HR Solutions
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - New Orleans
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Unknown
Hyatt Corporation
Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Hyundai Louisiana - Baton Rouge

I5 Tech Solutions Texas

Iberville Public School BoardLouisiana - Plaquemine LAICareLouisiana - Baton RougeIdkLouisiana - Baton Rouge

Ihg resorts District of Columbia

Innovative Emergency Management North Carolina

Inspire Charter Academy
Intralox
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Harahan
Louisiana - Unknown
Jefferson Terrace Academy
Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Judd Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Kelli Stewart, L.E.A.D. Center For Youth Georgia

Kelly ConnectLouisiana - Baton RougeKelly EducationLouisiana - Baton RougeKenilworth Science And Technology Charter SchoolLouisiana - Baton Rouge

Kids orchestra Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Kipp Schools Georgia
Lackland Air Force Base Texas

Lane Memorial Hospital

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Lane RegionalLouisiana - Baton RougeLane Regional Medical CenterLouisiana - Baton RougeLanr Rehab CenterLouisiana - Unknown

L'Auberge Casino Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Law office of Venese Morgan NA

LCMC Health

Louisiana - Unknown

LHC

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Living Learning Center, Subr

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

LLC Cloud

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

LC Cloud

Lockheed MartinFloridaLockheed Martin Or ChevronTexasLos Angeles Unified School DistrictCalifornia

Louisiana Citizens Property Insurance Corporation Louisiana - New Orleans

Louisiana Citizens Property Insurance Corporation Metairie

Louisiana Commission on Law Enforcement

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana Correctional Institute For Women

Louisiana Department of Justice

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana House Of Representatives

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana lottery corporation

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana Office Of Public Health

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana State University
Love Kayun

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge

M & M Vinyl And More Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Marriott Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Maxsoft Inc Texas
MD Anderson Cancer Center Texas

LPCA

Mercy Autism CenterLouisiana - Baton RougeMercy CenterLouisiana - Baton RougeMetromorphosisLouisiana - Baton Rouge

Metropolitan Human Services District Louisiana - New Orleans

Michigan Department Of Transportation Michigan
Michigan State University Michigan

Mike Hooks Llc Louisiana - Unknown

Miracle Health Agency Ohio

Moreau Physical Therapy Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Mosaic Chemical Company
Uncle Sam
Mtx Group
Texas

Murphys USA Louisiana - Baton Rouge

N/a N/A Undecided

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

N/A Washington D.C

na DC

Naosem Or Target Maryland
National Renewable Energy Laboratory Colorado

Neighbors Federal Credit Union Louisiana - Baton Rouge
News Station Louisiana - Shreveport

News Station Louisiana - Shreveport

NHA Louisiana - Baton Rouge

None None

Norfolk Ship Yard In Va

North Oaks Medical Center

Louisiana - Hammond

Northrop Grumman California
Not sure at the moment not sure.

Nucor Steel Louisiana - St. James
Nursing
Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Oceans Behavioral Hospital Louisiana - Baton Rouge Ochsner New Orleans

Ochsner Clinic Foundation Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Ochsner Health Center

Cochsner Medical Center

Louisiana - Slidell

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Ochsner St. Mary

Office Of Communications

Louisiana - Morgan City

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Office Of Community Development Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Old navy Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Opelousas General Health System

Opelousas Park and Recreation

Oracle Corporation

Louisiana - Opelousas

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Origin Hubs North Carolina

Our Lady of the Lake Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Our Lady of the Lake Children's Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Our Lady of the Lake Hearing and Balance Center Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Our Lady of the Lake Hospital

Our Lady of the Lake Regional Medical Center

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Our Lady of the Lake Regional Medical Center

Overton Brooks Va Medical Center

Pacific Maritime Association

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana - Shreveport

California

Paisley Family Medical Center

Park Forest Elementary

Louisiana - New Orleans

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Pasha Group NA

PAT GREEN AND ASSOCIATES

Natchez, MS

Patient Compensation Fund

Pelican State Credit Union

Pierre Care Services

Plaquemine High School

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Plucker'S Wing Bar Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Police Department California
Pond co. New Orleans

Procter and Gamble Louisiana - Pineville

Proctor and Gamble Ohio

Progressive PHP Zachary, LA

Progressive Php Of Seaside

Queen Baton Rouge

Louisiana - Unknown

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Racetrac Amite

Raising Canes Louisiana - Baton Rouge Rapides Parish Louisiana - Alexandria

Raytheon Technologies Virginia

Red Stick Pediatrics Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Redmont Distillery Alabama

Retired Navy Veteran Louisiana - Baton Rouge Rouses Supermarket Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Ryan Greene California

Sam's Club Louisiana - Baton Rouge

School Slp Texas

School System

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Scion Group Leasing

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Searching Louisiana - open

Self- Employed Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Sentier Llc Texas

Sherwin Williams

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Signify Health

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Sira Texas

Snipes Louisiana - Alexandria
Southern Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Southern University Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Southern University A&M And College
Southern University and A&M College
Southern University Barbershop
Southern University Law Center
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Speak Speech Texas

Specialty Clinic Louisiana - Baton Rouge

St Landry Parish Sheriff Department Louisiana

St. Clare Manor Louisiana - Baton Rouge

St. Helena Parish School District

St. Landry Parish School Board

St. Tammany Parish Hospital

Louisiana - Unknown
Louisiana - Covington

Starbucks

State Farm

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

State Library of Louisiana

State Of Louisiana

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

State of Louisiana Opelousas

State of Louisiana - Governor's Office of Financial Instituitions

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

State of Louisiana - Louisiana - Baton Rouge Louisiana - Baton Rouge

State of Louisiana Youth Challenge Program Carville

Stepping Stones Louisiana - New Orleans
Stepping Stones Group Louisiana - New Orleans

Still Looking Texas

Sullivan'S Steakhouse Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Sun Behavioral Houston, TX

Taco Bell
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Target optical
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Teachers For Ascension (Taa)
Louisiana - Unknown

Techlogyx Inc Delaware Tecsup, LLC Texas

Ted Soileau, CPA, LLC

Teem Hospitality Group LLC

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Terrebonne Parish District Attorney Office Houma, LA

Texaco Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Texas Childrens Hospital Texas

The Baton Rouge Clinic

The Baton Rouge General

The Boeing Company

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

South Carolina

The Center For Children & Families Louisiana - Crowley

The Center for Children and Families Crowley

The Chimes

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
The emerge center

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

The Grove Recovery Center Louisiana - Sorrento

The Hershey Company Haven't gotten a placement yet

Texas

The Women'S Hospital Of Texas

Thrive Academy

T-Mobile USA

Top Golf

Tower Loan

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Towneplace Suites Marriott BTR/Port Allen Lousiana

Tractor Supply Co.

Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Trader Joes

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Tryittech Llv Texas

Turner Construction Louisiana - Baton Rouge
TWG Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Tyler and Possa, APLC

Tyler Perry Studios

U.S. Forest Service

DC

U.S. Postal Service

Florida

U.S. Postal Service Florida
Uber Lafayette

UK Louisiana - Baton Rouge

UME Preparatory Academy Texas

Undecided Louisiana - Unknown
United HealthCare Louisiana - Baton Rouge

United States Department of Agriculture Natural Resource Conservation Servic Lousiana

United States Marine Corps Virginia

United States Marine Corps - Retired North Carolina

United Way of Southeast Louisiana Louisiana - Unknown
University Medical Center Louisiana - New Orleans
University View Academy Louisiana - Baton Rouge

UPS Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Urban Forestry Program at SU
US government
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Unknown

USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Village Medical Texas

Volunteers of America Louisiana - Unknown

Waffle House Lousiana

Walmart And Work Study
Walmart Supercenter
Walters Thomas Cullens
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge
Louisiana - Baton Rouge

WBRZ Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Wellbridge Healthcare Texas

Wells Fargo North Carolina
West Baton Rouge Parish Schools Louisiana - Addis

West Baton Rouge Schools

West Jefferson Medical Center

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana - New Orleans

Weyerhaeuser Louisiana - Holden

Whitewater Express

Womans Hospital

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Louisiana - Baton Rouge

Woman's Hospital

Louisiana - Baton Rouge